# Constant Field Values

## Contents

- com.google.*
- com.maxmind.*
- com.southernstorm.*
- com.thetransactioncompany.*
- com.vuze.*
- edu.internet2.*
- gnu.crypto.*
- gnu.getopt.*
- i2p.susi.*
- net.i2p.*
- net.metanotion.*
- org.apache.*
- org.bouncycastle.*
- org.cybergarage.*
- org.freenetproject.*
- org.json.*
- org.klomp.*
- org.minidns.*
- org.rrd4j.*

## com.google.*

- com.google.zxing.client.j2se.MatrixToImageConfig
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BLACK` | `-16777216`
  `public static final int` | `WHITE` | `-1`

- com.google.zxing.qrcode.encoder.Encoder
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_BYTE_MODE_ENCODING` | `"ISO-8859-1"`

- com.google.zxing.qrcode.encoder.QRCode
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `NUM_MASK_PATTERNS` | `8`

## com.maxmind.*

- com.maxmind.geoip.DatabaseInfo
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ASNUM_EDITION` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `ASNUM_EDITION_V6` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `CITY_EDITION_REV0` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `CITY_EDITION_REV0_V6` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `CITY_EDITION_REV1` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `CITY_EDITION_REV1_V6` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `COUNTRY_EDITION` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `COUNTRY_EDITION_V6` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `DOMAIN_EDITION` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `DOMAIN_EDITION_V6` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `ISP_EDITION` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `ISP_EDITION_V6` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `NETSPEED_EDITION` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `NETSPEED_EDITION_REV1` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `NETSPEED_EDITION_REV1_V6` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `ORG_EDITION` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `ORG_EDITION_V6` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `PROXY_EDITION` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `REGION_EDITION_REV0` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `REGION_EDITION_REV1` | `3`

- com.maxmind.geoip.LookupService
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `GEOIP_CABLEDSL_SPEED` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `GEOIP_CHECK_CACHE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `GEOIP_CORPORATE_SPEED` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `GEOIP_DIALUP_SPEED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `GEOIP_INDEX_CACHE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `GEOIP_MEMORY_CACHE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `GEOIP_STANDARD` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `GEOIP_UNKNOWN_SPEED` | `0`

## com.southernstorm.*

- com.southernstorm.noise.protocol.HandshakeState
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `COMPLETE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `FAILED` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `INITIATOR` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `NO_ACTION` | `0`
  `public static final String` | `PATTERN_ID_IK` | `"IK"`
  `public static final String` | `PATTERN_ID_IKHFS_1024` | `"IKhfs1024"`
  `public static final String` | `PATTERN_ID_IKHFS_512` | `"IKhfs512"`
  `public static final String` | `PATTERN_ID_IKHFS_768` | `"IKhfs768"`
  `public static final String` | `PATTERN_ID_N` | `"N"`
  `public static final String` | `PATTERN_ID_N_NO_RESPONSE` | `"N!"`
  `public static final String` | `PATTERN_ID_XK` | `"XK"`
  `public static final String` | `PATTERN_ID_XK_SSU2` | `"XK-SSU2"`
  `public static final String` | `protocolName` | `"Noise_XKaesobfse+hs2+hs3_25519_ChaChaPoly_SHA256"`
  `public static final String` | `protocolName2` | `"Noise_IKelg2+hs2_25519_ChaChaPoly_SHA256"`
  `public static final String` | `protocolName3` | `"Noise_N_25519_ChaChaPoly_SHA256"`
  `public static final String` | `protocolName4` | `"Noise_XKchaobfse+hs1+hs2+hs3_25519_ChaChaPoly_SHA256"`
  `public static final String` | `protocolName5` | `"Noise_IKhfselg2_25519+MLKEM512_ChaChaPoly_SHA256"`
  `public static final String` | `protocolName6` | `"Noise_IKhfselg2_25519+MLKEM768_ChaChaPoly_SHA256"`
  `public static final String` | `protocolName7` | `"Noise_IKhfselg2_25519+MLKEM1024_ChaChaPoly_SHA256"`
  `public static final int` | `READ_MESSAGE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `RESPONDER` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `SPLIT` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `WRITE_MESSAGE` | `1`

- com.southernstorm.noise.protocol.Noise
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_PACKET_LEN` | `65535`

- com.southernstorm.noise.protocol.com.southernstorm.noise.protocol.Pattern
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final short` | `E` | `2`
  `public static final short` | `EE` | `3`
  `public static final short` | `ES` | `4`
  `public static final short` | `F` | `7`
  `public static final short` | `FF` | `8`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_LOCAL_EPHEM_REQ` | `8`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_LOCAL_EPHEMERAL` | `2`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_LOCAL_HYBRID` | `16`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_LOCAL_HYBRID_REQ` | `32`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_LOCAL_REQUIRED` | `4`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_LOCAL_STATIC` | `1`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_REMOTE_EPHEM_REQ` | `2048`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_REMOTE_EPHEMERAL` | `512`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_REMOTE_HYBRID` | `4096`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_REMOTE_HYBRID_REQ` | `8192`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_REMOTE_REQUIRED` | `1024`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_REMOTE_STATIC` | `256`
  `public static final short` | `FLIP_DIR` | `255`
  `public static final short` | `S` | `1`
  `public static final short` | `SE` | `5`
  `public static final short` | `SS` | `6`

## com.thetransactioncompany.*

- com.thetransactioncompany.jsonrpc2.JSONRPC2ParseException
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `JSON` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `PROTOCOL` | `0`

## com.vuze.*

- com.vuze.plugins.mlab.tools.ndt.swingemu.BorderLayout
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `NORTH` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `SOUTH` | `2`

- com.vuze.plugins.mlab.tools.ndt.swingemu.BoxLayout
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `X_AXIS` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `Y_AXIS` | `2`

- com.vuze.plugins.mlab.tools.ndt.swingemu.JOptionPane
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `INFORMATION_MESSAGE` | `0`

## edu.internet2.*

- edu.internet2.ndt.MessageType
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final byte` | `COMM_FAILURE` | `0`
  `public static final byte` | `MSG_ERROR` | `7`
  `public static final byte` | `MSG_EXTENDED_LOGIN` | `11`
  `public static final byte` | `MSG_LOGIN` | `2`
  `public static final byte` | `MSG_LOGOUT` | `9`
  `public static final byte` | `MSG_RESULTS` | `8`
  `public static final byte` | `MSG_WAITING` | `10`
  `public static final byte` | `SRV_QUEUE` | `1`
  `public static final byte` | `TEST_FINALIZE` | `6`
  `public static final byte` | `TEST_MSG` | `5`
  `public static final byte` | `TEST_PREPARE` | `3`
  `public static final byte` | `TEST_START` | `4`

- edu.internet2.ndt.NDTConstants
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ACCESS_TECH` | `"accessTech"`
  `public static final String` | `AVGRTT` | `"avgrtt"`
  `public static final String` | `BAD_CABLE` | `"bad_cable"`
  `public static final float` | `BUFFER_LIMITED` | `0.15000000596046448f`
  `public static final int` | `CABLE_STATUS_BAD` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `CABLE_STATUS_OK` | `0`
  `public static final String` | `CONGESTION` | `"congestion"`
  `public static final int` | `CONGESTION_FOUND` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `CONGESTION_NONE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `CONTROL_PORT_DEFAULT` | `3001`
  `public static final int` | `CONTROL_PORT_SSL` | `3010`
  `public static final String` | `CURRTO` | `"CurRTO"`
  `public static final String` | `CURRWINRCVD` | `"CurRwinRcvd"`
  `public static final String` | `CWNDTIME` | `"cwndtime"`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_RATE_10G_ETHERNET` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_RATE_DIAL_UP` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_RATE_ETHERNET` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_RATE_FAST_ETHERNET` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_RATE_GIGABIT_ETHERNET` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_RATE_INSUFFICIENT_DATA` | `-2`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_RATE_OC_12` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_RATE_OC_48` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_RATE_RTT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_RATE_SYSTEM_FAULT` | `-1`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_RATE_T1` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_RATE_T3` | `4`
  `public static final String` | `DIALUP_STR` | `"dialup2"`
  `public static final String` | `DUPACKSIN` | `"DupAcksIn"`
  `public static final int` | `DUPLEX_NOK_INDICATOR` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `DUPLEX_OK_INDICATOR` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `DUPLEX_SWITCH_FULL_HOST_HALF` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `DUPLEX_SWITCH_FULL_HOST_HALF_POSS` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `DUPLEX_SWITCH_HALF_HOST_FULL` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `DUPLEX_SWITCH_HALF_HOST_FULL_POSS` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `DUPLEX_SWITCH_HALF_HOST_FULL_WARN` | `7`
  `public static final double` | `EIGHT` | `8.0`
  `public static final int` | `ETHERNET_MTU_SIZE` | `1456`
  `public static final String` | `ETHERNET_STR` | `"Ethernet"`
  `public static final String` | `FAST_ETHERNET` | `"FastE"`
  `public static final String` | `GIGABIT_ETHERNET_STR` | `"GigE"`
  `public static final int` | `KILO` | `1000`
  `public static final int` | `KILO_BITS` | `1024`
  `public static final String` | `LOOPBACK_ADDRS_STRING` | `"127.0.0.1"`
  `public static final String` | `LOSS` | `"loss"`
  `public static final String` | `MAXRTT` | `"MaxRTT"`
  `public static final String` | `MAXRWINRCVD` | `"MaxRwinRcvd"`
  `public static final String` | `META_BROWSER_OS` | `"client.browser.name"`
  `public static final String` | `META_CLIENT_APPLICATION` | `"client.application"`
  `public static final String` | `META_CLIENT_KERNEL_VERSION` | `"client.kernel.version"`
  `public static final String` | `META_CLIENT_OS` | `"client.os.name"`
  `public static final String` | `META_CLIENT_VERSION` | `"client.version"`
  `public static final int` | `MIDDLEBOX_PREDEFINED_MSS` | `8192`
  `public static final String` | `MINRTT` | `"MinRTT"`
  `public static final String` | `MISMATCH` | `"mismatch"`
  `public static final String` | `NDT_TITLE_STR` | `"Network Diagnostic Tool Client "`
  `public static final String` | `OC_12_STR` | `"OC-12"`
  `public static final String` | `OC_48_STR` | `"OC-48"`
  `public static final String` | `OPTRCVRBUFF` | `"optimalRcvrBuffer"`
  `public static final int` | `PERCENTAGE` | `100`
  `public static final int` | `PREDEFINED_BUFFER_SIZE` | `8192`
  `public static final int` | `PROTOCOL_MSG_READ_SUCCESS` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `RFC_1323_DISABLED` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `RFC_1323_ENABLED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `RFC_1323_PEER_DISABLED` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `RFC_1323_SELF_DISABLED` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `RFC_2018_ENABLED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `RFC_3168_ENABLED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `RFC_3168_PEER_DISABLED` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `RFC_3168_SELF_DISABLED` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `RFC_896_ENABLED` | `1`
  `public static final String` | `RTT_STR` | `"rtt"`
  `public static final String` | `RWINTIME` | `"rwintime"`
  `public static final String` | `SACKSRCVD` | `"SACKsRcvd"`
  `public static final int` | `SFW_NOFIREWALL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `SFW_NOTTESTED` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `SFW_POSSIBLE` | `3`
  `public static final String` | `SFW_PREDEFINED_TEST_MESSAGE` | `"Simple firewall test"`
  `public static final int` | `SFW_UNKNOWN` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `SOCKET_FREE_PORT_INDICATOR` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `SRV_QUEUE_HEARTBEAT` | `9990`
  `public static final int` | `SRV_QUEUE_SERVER_BUSY` | `9988`
  `public static final int` | `SRV_QUEUE_SERVER_BUSY_60s` | `9999`
  `public static final int` | `SRV_QUEUE_SERVER_FAULT` | `9977`
  `public static final int` | `SRV_QUEUE_TEST_STARTS_NOW` | `0`
  `public static final String` | `SYSTEM_FAULT_STR` | `"systemFault"`
  `public static final String` | `T1_STR` | `"T1"`
  `public static final String` | `T3_STR` | `"T3"`
  `public static final String` | `TARGET1` | `"U"`
  `public static final String` | `TARGET2` | `"H"`
  `public static final int` | `TCP_MAX_RECV_WIN_SIZE` | `65535`
  `public static final String` | `TCPBW100_MSGS` | `"edu.internet2.ndt.locale.Tcpbw100_msgs"`
  `public static final String` | `TENGIGABIT_ETHERNET_STR` | `"10 Gig"`
  `public static final byte` | `TEST_C2S` | `2`
  `public static final byte` | `TEST_META` | `32`
  `public static final byte` | `TEST_MID` | `1`
  `public static final byte` | `TEST_S2C` | `4`
  `public static final byte` | `TEST_SFW` | `8`
  `public static final byte` | `TEST_STATUS` | `16`
  `public static final String` | `VERSION` | `"v3.7.0"`
  `public static final double` | `VIEW_DIFF` | `0.1`
  `public static final String` | `WAITSEC` | `"waitsec"`

## gnu.crypto.*

- gnu.crypto.prng.FortunaStandalone
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `MIN_POOL_SIZE` | `64`
  `static final int` | `NUM_POOLS` | `32`
  `public static final String` | `SEED` | `"gnu.crypto.prng.fortuna.seed"`

## gnu.getopt.*

- gnu.getopt.Getopt
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final int` | `PERMUTE` | `2`
  `protected static final int` | `REQUIRE_ORDER` | `1`
  `protected static final int` | `RETURN_IN_ORDER` | `3`

- gnu.getopt.LongOpt
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `NO_ARGUMENT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `OPTIONAL_ARGUMENT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `REQUIRED_ARGUMENT` | `1`

## i2p.susi.*

- i2p.susi.dns.BaseBean
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PW_ENABLE` | `"routerconsole.auth.enable"`

- i2p.susi.dns.Messages
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `BUNDLE_NAME` | `"i2p.susi.dns.messages"`

- i2p.susi.util.Folder<O>
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PAGESIZE` | `30`
  `public static final String` | `PAGESIZE` | `"pager.pagesize"`

- i2p.susi.webmail.i2p.susi.webmail.Draft
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `HDR_BCC` | `"Bcc: "`

- i2p.susi.webmail.i2p.susi.webmail.PersistentMailCache
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DIR_ATTACHMENTS` | `"attachments"`
  `public static final String` | `DIR_IMPORT` | `"import"`

- i2p.susi.webmail.WebMail
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `CONFIG_BACKGROUND_CHECK` | `"pop3.check.enable"`
  `public static final String` | `CONFIG_CHECK_MINUTES` | `"pop3.check.interval.minutes"`
  `public static final String` | `CONFIG_IDLE_SECONDS` | `"pop3.idle.timeout.seconds"`
  `static final String` | `CONFIG_LEAVE_ON_SERVER` | `"pop3.leave.on.server"`
  `static final String` | `DIR_FOLDER` | `"cur"`
  `static final String` | `SORT_DATE` | `"date"`
  `static final String` | `SORT_DEFAULT` | `"date"`
  `static final String` | `SORT_ID` | `"id"`
  `static final String` | `SORT_SENDER` | `"sender"`
  `static final String` | `SORT_SIZE` | `"size"`
  `static final String` | `SORT_SUBJECT` | `"subject"`

- i2p.susi.webmail.encoding.HeaderLine
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `NAME` | `"HEADERLINE"`

- i2p.susi.webmail.smtp.SMTPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `BINARY_MAX_SIZE` | `7629902L`
  `public static final long` | `DEFAULT_MAX_SIZE` | `10485760L`

## net.i2p.*

- net.i2p.CoreVersion
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ID` | `"Git"`
  `public static final String` | `PUBLISHED_VERSION` | `"0.9.67"`
  `public static final String` | `VERSION` | `"2.10.0"`

- net.i2p.addressbook.net.i2p.addressbook.AddressBook
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final long` | `MAX_SUB_SIZE` | `5242880L`

- net.i2p.addressbook.Daemon
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `OLD_DEFAULT_SUB` | `"http://www.i2p2.i2p/hosts.txt"`
  `public static final String` | `VERSION` | `"2.0.4"`

- net.i2p.addressbook.Messages
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `BUNDLE_NAME` | `"net.i2p.addressbook.messages"`

- net.i2p.apache.http.conn.ssl.DefaultHostnameVerifier
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `DNS_NAME_TYPE` | `2`
  `static final int` | `IP_ADDRESS_TYPE` | `7`

- net.i2p.app.Outproxy
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `NAME` | `"outproxy"`

- net.i2p.client.I2PClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_LISTEN_PORT` | `7654`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_SSL` | `"i2cp.SSL"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FAST_RECEIVE` | `"i2cp.fastReceive"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_GZIP` | `"i2cp.gzip"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PW` | `"i2cp.password"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_RELIABILITY` | `"i2cp.messageReliability"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_RELIABILITY_BEST_EFFORT` | `"BestEffort"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_RELIABILITY_GUARANTEED` | `"Guaranteed"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_RELIABILITY_NONE` | `"none"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SIGTYPE` | `"i2cp.destination.sigType"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TCP_HOST` | `"i2cp.tcp.host"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TCP_PORT` | `"i2cp.tcp.port"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_USER` | `"i2cp.username"`
  `public static final int` | `PROTOCOL_BYTE` | `42`

- net.i2p.client.I2PSession
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `PORT_ANY` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `PORT_UNSPECIFIED` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `PROTO_ANY` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `PROTO_DATAGRAM` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `PROTO_DATAGRAM_RAW` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `PROTO_DATAGRAM2` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `PROTO_DATAGRAM3` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `PROTO_STREAMING` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `PROTO_UNSPECIFIED` | `0`

- net.i2p.client.LookupResult
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `RESULT_DECRYPTION_FAILURE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `RESULT_DEFERRED` | `-1`
  `public static final int` | `RESULT_FAILURE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `RESULT_KEY_REQUIRED` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `RESULT_SECRET_AND_KEY_REQUIRED` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `RESULT_SECRET_REQUIRED` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `RESULT_SUCCESS` | `0`

- net.i2p.client.SendMessageStatusListener
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_CANCELLED` | `256`

- net.i2p.client.impl.I2PSessionImpl
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `LISTEN_PORT` | `7654`
  `protected static final String` | `PROP_DOMAIN_SOCKET` | `"i2cp.domainSocket"`

- net.i2p.client.impl.net.i2p.client.impl.RequestLeaseSetMessageHandler
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LS_TYPE` | `"i2cp.leaseSetType"`

- net.i2p.client.impl.net.i2p.client.impl.SessionIdleTimer
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `MINIMUM_TIME` | `60000L`

- net.i2p.client.naming.DummyNamingService
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final int` | `BASE32_HASH_LENGTH` | `52`
  `public static final int` | `DEST_SIZE` | `516`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_B32` | `"i2p.naming.hostsTxt.useB32"`

- net.i2p.client.naming.HostsTxtNamingService
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_HOSTS_FILE` | `"privatehosts.txt,userhosts.txt,hosts.txt"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_HOSTS_FILE` | `"i2p.hostsfilelist"`

- net.i2p.client.naming.HostTxtEntry
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ACTION_ADDDEST` | `"adddest"`
  `public static final String` | `ACTION_ADDNAME` | `"addname"`
  `public static final String` | `ACTION_ADDSUBDOMAIN` | `"addsubdomain"`
  `public static final String` | `ACTION_CHANGEDEST` | `"changedest"`
  `public static final String` | `ACTION_CHANGENAME` | `"changename"`
  `public static final String` | `ACTION_REMOVE` | `"remove"`
  `public static final String` | `ACTION_REMOVEALL` | `"removeall"`
  `public static final String` | `ACTION_UPDATE` | `"update"`
  `public static final char` | `KV_SEPARATOR` | `61`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ACTION` | `"action"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DATE` | `"date"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DEST` | `"dest"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_EXPIRES` | `"expires"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_NAME` | `"name"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OLDDEST` | `"olddest"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OLDNAME` | `"oldname"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OLDSIG` | `"oldsig"`
  `public static final char` | `PROP_SEPARATOR` | `35`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SIG` | `"sig"`
  `public static final String` | `PROPS_SEPARATOR` | `"#!"`

- net.i2p.client.naming.NamingService
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_IMPL` | `"i2p.naming.impl"`

- net.i2p.client.streaming.I2PSocketException
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_CONNECTION_RESET` | `512`

- net.i2p.client.streaming.I2PSocketManagerFactory
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_MANAGER` | `"net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.I2PSocketManagerFull"`

- net.i2p.client.streaming.I2PSocketOptions
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `PROFILE_BULK` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `PROFILE_INTERACTIVE` | `2`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BUFFER_SIZE` | `"i2p.streaming.bufferSize"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CONNECT_TIMEOUT` | `"i2p.streaming.connectTimeout"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROFILE` | `"i2p.streaming.profile"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_READ_TIMEOUT` | `"i2p.streaming.readTimeout"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_WRITE_TIMEOUT` | `"i2p.streaming.writeTimeout"`

- net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.Connection
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_CONNECT_TIMEOUT` | `60000`
  `public static final int` | `DISCONNECT_TIMEOUT` | `300000`
  `static final int` | `FAST_RETRANSMIT_THRESHOLD` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_RESEND_DELAY` | `45000`

- net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.ConnectionManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BLACKLIST` | `"i2p.streaming.blacklist"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_MAX_PONG_DELAY` | `"i2p.streaming.maxPongDelay"`

- net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.ConnectionOptions
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_INITIAL_RTT` | `8000`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MAX_MESSAGE_SIZE` | `1730`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MAX_MESSAGE_SIZE_RATCHET` | `1812`
  `static final int` | `DEFAULT_MAX_SENDS` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_TAG_THRESHOLD` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_TAGS_TO_SEND` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `INACTIVITY_ACTION_DISCONNECT` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `INACTIVITY_ACTION_NOOP` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `INACTIVITY_ACTION_SEND` | `2`
  `static final int` | `INITIAL_WINDOW_SIZE` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_MESSAGE_SIZE` | `512`
  `static final int` | `MIN_WINDOW_SIZE` | `1`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ACCESS_LIST` | `"i2cp.accessList"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ANSWER_PINGS` | `"i2p.streaming.answerPings"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CONGESTION_AVOIDANCE_GROWTH_RATE_FACTOR` | `"i2p.streaming.congestionAvoidanceGrowthRateFactor"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CONNECT_DELAY` | `"i2p.streaming.connectDelay"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DISABLE_REJ_LOG` | `"i2p.streaming.disableRejectLogging"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_ACCESS_LIST` | `"i2cp.enableAccessList"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_BLACKLIST` | `"i2cp.enableBlackList"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENFORCE_PROTO` | `"i2p.streaming.enforceProtocol"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INACTIVITY_ACTION` | `"i2p.streaming.inactivityAction"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INACTIVITY_TIMEOUT` | `"i2p.streaming.inactivityTimeout"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INITIAL_ACK_DELAY` | `"i2p.streaming.initialAckDelay"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INITIAL_RECEIVE_WINDOW` | `"i2p.streaming.initialReceiveWindow"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INITIAL_RESEND_DELAY` | `"i2p.streaming.initialResendDelay"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INITIAL_WINDOW_SIZE` | `"i2p.streaming.initialWindowSize"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LIMIT_ACTION` | `"i2p.streaming.limitAction"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_CONNS_DAY` | `"i2p.streaming.maxConnsPerDay"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_CONNS_HOUR` | `"i2p.streaming.maxConnsPerHour"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_CONNS_MIN` | `"i2p.streaming.maxConnsPerMinute"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_MESSAGE_SIZE` | `"i2p.streaming.maxMessageSize"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_RESENDS` | `"i2p.streaming.maxResends"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_STREAMS` | `"i2p.streaming.maxConcurrentStreams"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_TOTAL_CONNS_DAY` | `"i2p.streaming.maxTotalConnsPerDay"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_TOTAL_CONNS_HOUR` | `"i2p.streaming.maxTotalConnsPerHour"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_TOTAL_CONNS_MIN` | `"i2p.streaming.maxTotalConnsPerMinute"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_WINDOW_SIZE` | `"i2p.streaming.maxWindowSize"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SLOW_START_GROWTH_RATE_FACTOR` | `"i2p.streaming.slowStartGrowthRateFactor"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TAG_THRESHOLD` | `"crypto.lowTagThreshold"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TAGS_TO_SEND` | `"crypto.tagsToSend"`

- net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.ConnectionPacketHandler
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_SLOW_START_WINDOW` | `64`
  `static final String` | `PROP_IMMEDIATE_ACK_DELAY` | `"i2p.streaming.immediateAckDelay"`

- net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.I2PSocketManagerFull
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `PROP_PCAP` | `"i2p.streaming.pcap"`

- net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.I2PSocketOptionsImpl
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_CONNECT_TIMEOUT` | `60000`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_READ_TIMEOUT` | `-1`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_WRITE_TIMEOUT` | `-1`

- net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.net.i2p.client.streaming.impl.Packet
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `FLAG_CLOSE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `FLAG_DELAY_REQUESTED` | `64`
  `public static final int` | `FLAG_ECHO` | `512`
  `public static final int` | `FLAG_FROM_INCLUDED` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `FLAG_MAX_PACKET_SIZE_INCLUDED` | `128`
  `public static final int` | `FLAG_NO_ACK` | `1024`
  `public static final int` | `FLAG_PROFILE_INTERACTIVE` | `256`
  `public static final int` | `FLAG_RESET` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `FLAG_SIGNATURE_INCLUDED` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `FLAG_SIGNATURE_OFFLINE` | `2048`
  `public static final int` | `FLAG_SIGNATURE_REQUESTED` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `FLAG_SYNCHRONIZE` | `1`
  `protected static final int` | `MAX_DELAY_REQUEST` | `65535`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_PAYLOAD_SIZE` | `32768`
  `public static final long` | `MAX_STREAM_ID` | `4294967295L`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_DELAY_CHOKE` | `60001`
  `public static final int` | `SEND_DELAY_CHOKE` | `61000`
  `public static final long` | `STREAM_ID_UNKNOWN` | `0L`

- net.i2p.crypto.Hash384
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `HASH_LENGTH` | `48`

- net.i2p.crypto.Hash512
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `HASH_LENGTH` | `64`

- net.i2p.crypto.KeyStoreUtil
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_KEYSTORE_PASSWORD` | `"changeit"`

- net.i2p.crypto.SHA1
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `HASH_LENGTH` | `20`

- net.i2p.crypto.SHA1Hash
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `HASH_LENGTH` | `20`

- net.i2p.crypto.SU3File
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CONTENT_BLOCKLIST` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `CONTENT_NEWS` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `CONTENT_PLUGIN` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `CONTENT_RESEED` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `CONTENT_ROUTER` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `CONTENT_UNKNOWN` | `0`
  `public static final String` | `MAGIC` | `"I2Psu3"`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_DMG` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_EXE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_HTML` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_TXT_GZ` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_XML` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_XML_GZ` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_ZIP` | `0`

- net.i2p.crypto.net.i2p.crypto.YKGenerator
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_YK_PRECALC_DELAY` | `"crypto.yk.precalc.delay"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_YK_PRECALC_MAX` | `"crypto.yk.precalc.max"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_YK_PRECALC_MIN` | `"crypto.yk.precalc.min"`

- net.i2p.crypto.eddsa.EdDSAEngine
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `SIGNATURE_ALGORITHM` | `"NONEwithEdDSA"`

- net.i2p.crypto.eddsa.EdDSAKey
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `KEY_ALGORITHM` | `"EdDSA"`

- net.i2p.crypto.eddsa.KeyPairGenerator
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final int` | `DEFAULT_KEYSIZE` | `256`

- net.i2p.crypto.eddsa.spec.EdDSANamedCurveTable
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `CURVE_ED25519_SHA512` | `"ed25519-sha-512"`
  `public static final String` | `ED_25519` | `"Ed25519"`

- net.i2p.crypto.provider.I2PProvider
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROVIDER_NAME` | `"I2P"`

- net.i2p.data.Base64
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ALPHABET_I2P` | `"ABCDEFGHIJKLMNOPQRSTUVWXYZabcdefghijklmnopqrstuvwxyz0123456789-~"`

- net.i2p.data.BlindData
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `AUTH_DH` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `AUTH_NONE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `AUTH_ON` | `999`
  `public static final int` | `AUTH_PSK` | `3`

- net.i2p.data.Certificate
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CERTIFICATE_TYPE_HIDDEN` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `CERTIFICATE_TYPE_KEY` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `CERTIFICATE_TYPE_MULTIPLE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `CERTIFICATE_TYPE_NULL` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `CERTIFICATE_TYPE_SIGNED` | `3`

- net.i2p.data.DatabaseEntry
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `KEY_TYPE_ENCRYPTED_LS2` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `KEY_TYPE_LEASESET` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `KEY_TYPE_LS2` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `KEY_TYPE_META_LS2` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `KEY_TYPE_ROUTERINFO` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `KEY_TYPE_SERVICE_LIST` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `KEY_TYPE_SERVICE_RECORD` | `9`

- net.i2p.data.DataHelper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DATE_LENGTH` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `HIGH_COMPRESSION` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_COMPRESSION` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_UNCOMPRESSED` | `40960`
  `public static final int` | `MEDIUM_COMPRESSION` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `NO_COMPRESSION` | `0`

- net.i2p.data.Hash
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `HASH_LENGTH` | `32`

- net.i2p.data.KeyCertificate
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `HEADER_LENGTH` | `4`

- net.i2p.data.Lease2
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `LENGTH` | `40`

- net.i2p.data.LeaseSet
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_LEASES` | `16`

- net.i2p.data.MetaLease
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `LENGTH` | `40`

- net.i2p.data.SessionKey
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `KEYSIZE_BYTES` | `32`

- net.i2p.data.SessionTag
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BYTE_LENGTH` | `32`

- net.i2p.data.TunnelId
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `MAX_ID_VALUE` | `4294967295L`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.BandwidthLimitsMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `23`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.BlindingInfoMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `42`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_DEST` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_HASH` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_HOST` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_KEY` | `3`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.CreateLeaseSet2Message
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `41`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.CreateLeaseSetMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `4`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.CreateSessionMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `1`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.DestLookupMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `34`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.DestReplyMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `35`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.DestroySessionMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `3`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.DisconnectMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `30`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.GetBandwidthLimitsMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `8`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.GetDateMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `32`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.HostLookupMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `LOOKUP_HASH` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `LOOKUP_HOST` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `38`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.HostReplyMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `39`
  `public static final int` | `RESULT_DECRYPTION_FAILURE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `RESULT_FAILURE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `RESULT_KEY_REQUIRED` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `RESULT_SECRET_AND_KEY_REQUIRED` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `RESULT_SECRET_REQUIRED` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `RESULT_SUCCESS` | `0`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.I2CPMessageHandler
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_LENGTH` | `131072`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.MessagePayloadMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `31`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.MessageStatusMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_AVAILABLE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_ACCEPTED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_BEST_EFFORT_FAILURE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_BEST_EFFORT_SUCCESS` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_BAD_LEASESET` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_BAD_MESSAGE` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_BAD_OPTIONS` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_BAD_SESSION` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_DESTINATION` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_EXPIRED` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_EXPIRED_LEASESET` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_LOCAL` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_LOCAL_LEASESET` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_LOOPBACK` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_META_LEASESET` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_NETWORK` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_NO_LEASESET` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_NO_TUNNELS` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_OVERFLOW` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_ROUTER` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_FAILURE_UNSUPPORTED_ENCRYPTION` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_GUARANTEED_FAILURE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_GUARANTEED_SUCCESS` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_SEND_SUCCESS_LOCAL` | `6`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.ReceiveMessageBeginMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `6`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.ReceiveMessageEndMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `7`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.ReconfigureSessionMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `2`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.ReportAbuseMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `29`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.RequestLeaseSetMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `21`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.RequestVariableLeaseSetMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `37`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.SendMessageExpiresMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `36`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.SendMessageMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `5`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.SessionConfig
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OFFLINE_EXPIRATION` | `"i2cp.leaseSetOfflineExpiration"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OFFLINE_SIGNATURE` | `"i2cp.leaseSetOfflineSignature"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TRANSIENT_KEY` | `"i2cp.leaseSetTransientPublicKey"`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.SessionStatusMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_CREATED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_DESTROYED` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_DUP_DEST` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_INVALID` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_REFUSED` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS_UPDATED` | `2`

- net.i2p.data.i2cp.SetDateMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `33`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.BuildRequestRecord
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `IV_SIZE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `OFF_REPLY_KEY` | `136`
  `public static final int` | `OFF_REPLY_KEY_EC` | `104`
  `public static final int` | `PEER_SIZE` | `16`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.DatabaseLookupMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `2`
  `public static final boolean` | `USE_ECIES_FF` | `true`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.DatabaseSearchReplyMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `3`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.DatabaseStoreMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `1`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.DataMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `20`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.DeliveryInstructions
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DELIVERY_MODE_DESTINATION` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `DELIVERY_MODE_LOCAL` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `DELIVERY_MODE_ROUTER` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `DELIVERY_MODE_TUNNEL` | `3`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.DeliveryStatusMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `10`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.EncryptedBuildRecord
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `LENGTH` | `528`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.GarlicMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `11`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.I2NPMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `MAX_ID_VALUE` | `4294967295L`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_SIZE` | `65536`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.I2NPMessageImpl
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CHECKSUM_LENGTH` | `1`
  `public static final long` | `DEFAULT_EXPIRATION_MS` | `60000L`
  `public static final int` | `HEADER_LENGTH` | `16`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.OutboundTunnelBuildReplyMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `SHORT_RECORD_SIZE` | `218`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.ShortEncryptedBuildRecord
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `LENGTH` | `218`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.ShortTunnelBuildMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `SHORT_RECORD_SIZE` | `218`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.ShortTunnelBuildReplyMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `999`
  `public static final int` | `SHORT_RECORD_SIZE` | `218`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.TunnelBuildMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `21`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.TunnelBuildMessageBase
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_RECORD_COUNT` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `RECORD_SIZE` | `528`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.TunnelBuildReplyMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `22`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.TunnelDataMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DATA_SIZE` | `1024`
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `18`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.TunnelGatewayMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `19`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.VariableTunnelBuildMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `23`

- net.i2p.data.i2np.VariableTunnelBuildReplyMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `24`

- net.i2p.data.router.RouterAddress
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_HOST` | `"host"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PORT` | `"port"`

- net.i2p.data.router.RouterInfo
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `BW_CAPABILITY_CHARS` | `"XPONMLK"`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_HIDDEN` | `72`
  `public static final String` | `CONGESTION_CAPABILITY_CHARS` | `"DEG"`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_UNCOMPRESSED_SIZE` | `4096`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CAPABILITIES` | `"caps"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_NETWORK_ID` | `"netId"`

- net.i2p.desktopgui.Main
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE` | `"desktopgui.enabled"`

- net.i2p.desktopgui.net.i2p.desktopgui.TrayManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final String` | `PROP_NOTIFICATIONS` | `"desktopgui.showNotifications"`

- net.i2p.i2pcontrol.I2PControlController
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `PROP_ALLOWED_HOSTS` | `"i2pcontrol.allowedhosts"`

- net.i2p.i2pcontrol.I2PControlVersion
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `API_VERSION` | `1`
  `public static final String` | `VERSION` | `"0.12.0"`

- net.i2p.i2pcontrol.SocketController
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `PROP_ALLOWED_HOSTS` | `"i2pcontrol.allowedhosts"`

- net.i2p.i2pcontrol.security.AuthToken
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `VALIDITY_TIME` | `1`

- net.i2p.i2pcontrol.security.KeyStoreProvider
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_CERTIFICATE_ALGORITHM_STRING` | `"RSA"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_CERTIFICATE_ALIAS` | `"I2PControl CA"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_CERTIFICATE_DOMAIN` | `"localhost"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_CERTIFICATE_KEY_LENGTH` | `4096`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_CERTIFICATE_PASSWORD` | `"nut\'nfancy"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_CERTIFICATE_VALIDITY` | `3650`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_KEYSTORE_NAME` | `"i2pcontrol.ks"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_KEYSTORE_PASSWORD` | `"changeit"`

- net.i2p.i2pcontrol.security.SecurityManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_AUTH_PASSWORD` | `"itoopie"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.BlocklistManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_CLIENT_LIMIT` | `512`
  `public static final String` | `HTTP_BLOCKLIST` | `"http_blocklist.txt"`
  `public static final String` | `HTTP_BLOCKLIST_CLIENTS` | `"http_blocklist_clients.txt"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.I2Ping
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_COMMAND` | `"command"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.I2PTunnel
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `PACKET_DELAY` | `80`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.I2PTunnelClientBase
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final long` | `DEFAULT_CONNECT_TIMEOUT` | `90000L`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_USE_SSL` | `"useSSL"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.I2PTunnelConnectClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `AUTH_REALM` | `"I2P SSL Proxy"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.I2PTunnelHTTPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `AUTH_REALM` | `"I2P HTTP Proxy"`
  `static final int` | `BROWSER_KEEPALIVE_TIMEOUT` | `120000`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_JUMP_SERVERS` | `"http://notbob.i2p/cgi-bin/jump.cgi?q=,http://reg.i2p/jump/,http://stats.i2p/cgi-bin/jump.cgi?a="`
  `public static final String` | `LOCAL_SERVER` | `"proxy.i2p"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_KEEPALIVE_BROWSER` | `"keepalive.browser"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_KEEPALIVE_I2P` | `"keepalive.i2p"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ACCEPT` | `"i2ptunnel.httpclient.sendAccept"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DISABLE_HELPER` | `"i2ptunnel.httpclient.disableAddressHelper"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INTERNAL_SSL` | `"i2ptunnel.httpclient.allowInternalSSL"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_JUMP_SERVERS` | `"i2ptunnel.httpclient.jumpServers"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_REFERER` | `"i2ptunnel.httpclient.sendReferer"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SSL_SET` | `"sslManuallySet"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_USER_AGENT` | `"i2ptunnel.httpclient.sendUserAgent"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_VIA` | `"i2ptunnel.httpclient.sendVia"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.I2PTunnelHTTPClientBase
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `BASIC_AUTH` | `"basic"`
  `protected static final int` | `BROWSER_READ_TIMEOUT` | `14400000`
  `protected static final int` | `DEFAULT_READ_TIMEOUT` | `-1`
  `public static final String` | `DIGEST_AUTH` | `"digest"`
  `protected static final String` | `ERR_DESTINATION_UNKNOWN` | `"HTTP/1.1 503 Service Unavailable\r\nContent-Type: text/html; charset=iso-8859-1\r\nCache-Control: no-cache\r\nConnection: close\r\n\r\n<html><body><H1>I2P ERROR: DESTINATION NOT FOUND</H1>That I2P Destination was not found. Perhaps you pasted in the wrong BASE64 I2P Destination or the link you are following is bad. The host (or the WWW proxy, if you\'re using one) could also be temporarily offline. You may want to <b>retry</b>. Could not find the following Destination:<BR><BR><div>"`
  `protected static final String` | `ERR_NO_OUTPROXY` | `"HTTP/1.1 503 No Outproxy Configured\r\nContent-Type: text/html; charset=iso-8859-1\r\nCache-Control: no-cache\r\nConnection: close\r\n\r\n<html><body><H1>I2P ERROR: No outproxy found</H1>Your request was for a site outside of I2P, but you have no outproxy configured. Please configure an outproxy in I2PTunnel"`
  `protected static final int` | `INITIAL_SO_TIMEOUT` | `15000`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_AUTH` | `"proxyAuth"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OUTPROXY_AUTH` | `"outproxyAuth"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OUTPROXY_PW` | `"outproxyPassword"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OUTPROXY_PW_PREFIX` | `"outproxyPassword."`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OUTPROXY_USER` | `"outproxyUsername"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OUTPROXY_USER_PREFIX` | `"outproxyUsername."`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXY_DIGEST_PREFIX` | `"proxy.auth."`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXY_DIGEST_SHA256_SUFFIX` | `".sha256"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXY_DIGEST_SUFFIX` | `".md5"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PW` | `"proxyPassword"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PW_PREFIX` | `"proxyPassword."`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SSL_OUTPROXIES` | `"i2ptunnel.httpclient.SSLOutproxies"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_USE_OUTPROXY_PLUGIN` | `"i2ptunnel.useLocalOutproxy"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_USER` | `"proxyUsername"`
  `protected static final String` | `SUCCESS_RESPONSE` | `"HTTP/1.1 200 Connection Established\r\nProxy-agent: I2P\r\n\r\n"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.I2PTunnelHTTPServer
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_POST_BAN_TIME` | `900`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_POST_MAX` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_POST_TOTAL_BAN_TIME` | `600`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_POST_TOTAL_MAX` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_POST_WINDOW` | `180`
  `static final String` | `ERR_FORBIDDEN` | `"HTTP/1.1 403 Denied\r\nContent-Type: text/html; charset=utf-8\r\nCache-Control: no-cache\r\nConnection: close\r\n\r\n<!doctype html>\n<html>\n<head><title>403 Forbidden</title><meta name=color-scheme content=\"light dark\"></head>\n<body>\n<center><h1>403 Forbidden</h1></center>\n<hr>\n</body>\n</html>"`
  `static final String` | `ERR_NOT_FOUND` | `"HTTP/1.1 404 Not Found\r\nContent-Type: text/html; charset=utf-8\r\nCache-Control: no-cache\r\nConnection: close\r\n\r\n<!doctype html>\n<html>\n<head><title>404 Not Found</title><meta name=color-scheme content=\"light dark\"></head>\n<body>\n<center><h1>404 Not Found</h1></center>\n<hr>\n</body>\n</html>"`
  `protected static final String` | `ERR_REQUEST_TIMEOUT` | `"HTTP/1.1 408 Request timeout\r\nContent-Type: text/html; charset=utf-8\r\nCache-Control: no-cache\r\nConnection: close\r\n\r\n<!doctype html>\n<html>\n<head><meta http-equiv=\"refresh\" content=\"5\"></head>\n</html>"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_ADD_RESPONSE_HEADER_ALLOW` | `"addResponseHeaderAllow"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_ADD_RESPONSE_HEADER_CACHE_CONTROL` | `"addResponseHeaderCacheControl"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_ADD_RESPONSE_HEADER_NOSNIFF` | `"addResponseHeaderNoSniff"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_ADD_RESPONSE_HEADER_REFERRER_POLICY` | `"addResponseHeaderReferrerPolicy"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_KEEPALIVE` | `"keepalive.i2p"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_POST_BAN_TIME` | `"postBanTime"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_POST_MAX` | `"maxPosts"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_POST_TOTAL_BAN_TIME` | `"postTotalBanTime"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_POST_TOTAL_MAX` | `"maxTotalPosts"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_POST_WINDOW` | `"postCheckTime"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_REJECT_INPROXY` | `"rejectInproxy"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_REJECT_REFERER` | `"rejectReferer"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_REJECT_USER_AGENTS` | `"rejectUserAgents"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_USER_AGENTS` | `"userAgentRejectList"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.I2PTunnelIRCClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DCC` | `"i2ptunnel.ircclient.enableDCC"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.I2PTunnelIRCServer
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CLOAK` | `"ircserver.cloakKey"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_HOSTNAME` | `"ircserver.fakeHostname"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_HOSTNAME_DEFAULT` | `"%f.b32.i2p"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_METHOD` | `"ircserver.method"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_METHOD_DEFAULT` | `"user"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_WEBIRC_PASSWORD` | `"ircserver.webircPassword"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_WEBIRC_SPOOF_IP` | `"ircserver.webircSpoofIP"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_WEBIRC_SPOOF_IP_DEFAULT` | `"127.0.0.1"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.I2PTunnelServer
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ALT_PKF` | `"altPrivKeyFile"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_UNIQUE_LOCAL` | `"enableUniqueLocal"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_USE_SSL` | `"useSSL"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.TunnelController
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MAX_CONNS_DAY` | `4000`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MAX_CONNS_HOUR` | `1200`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MAX_CONNS_MIN` | `200`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MAX_STREAMS` | `400`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MAX_TOTAL_CONNS_DAY` | `19200`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MAX_TOTAL_CONNS_HOUR` | `4800`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MAX_TOTAL_CONNS_MIN` | `800`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_SHUTDOWN_DELAY_MAX` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_SHUTDOWN_DELAY_MIN` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_STARTUP_DELAY_MAX` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_STARTUP_DELAY_MIN` | `0`
  `public static final String` | `KEY_BACKUP_DIR` | `"i2ptunnel-keyBackup"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_BUNDLE_REPLY` | `"option.shouldBundleReplyInfo"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_POST_MAX` | `"option.maxPosts"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_POST_TOTAL_MAX` | `"option.maxTotalPosts"`
  `public static final String` | `PFX_OPTION` | `"option."`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CONFIG_FILE` | `"configFile"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DESCR` | `"description"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DEST` | `"targetDestination"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FILE` | `"privKeyFile"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FILTER` | `"filterDefinition"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_I2CP_HOST` | `"i2cpHost"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_I2CP_PORT` | `"i2cpPort"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INTFC` | `"interface"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LIMIT_ACTION` | `"i2p.streaming.limitAction"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LIMITS_SET` | `"i2p.streaming.limitsManuallySet"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LISTEN_PORT` | `"listenPort"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_CONNS_DAY` | `"i2p.streaming.maxConnsPerDay"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_CONNS_HOUR` | `"i2p.streaming.maxConnsPerHour"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_CONNS_MIN` | `"i2p.streaming.maxConnsPerMinute"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_STREAMS` | `"i2p.streaming.maxConcurrentStreams"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_TOTAL_CONNS_DAY` | `"i2p.streaming.maxTotalConnsPerDay"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_TOTAL_CONNS_HOUR` | `"i2p.streaming.maxTotalConnsPerHour"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_TOTAL_CONNS_MIN` | `"i2p.streaming.maxTotalConnsPerMinute"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_NAME` | `"name"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXIES` | `"proxyList"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SHARED` | `"sharedClient"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SHUTDOWN_DELAY_MAX` | `"shutdownDelayMax"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SHUTDOWN_DELAY_MIN` | `"shutdownDelayMin"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SPOOFED_HOST` | `"spoofedHost"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_START` | `"startOnLoad"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_STARTUP_DELAY_MAX` | `"startupDelayMax"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_STARTUP_DELAY_MIN` | `"startupDelayMin"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TARGET_HOST` | `"targetHost"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TARGET_PORT` | `"targetPort"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TUN_GZIP` | `"i2ptunnel.gzip"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TYPE` | `"type"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_CONNECT` | `"connectclient"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_HTTP_BIDIR_SERVER` | `"httpbidirserver"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_HTTP_CLIENT` | `"httpclient"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_HTTP_SERVER` | `"httpserver"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_IRC_CLIENT` | `"ircclient"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_IRC_SERVER` | `"ircserver"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_SOCKS` | `"sockstunnel"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_SOCKS_IRC` | `"socksirctunnel"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_STD_CLIENT` | `"client"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_STD_SERVER` | `"server"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_STREAMR_CLIENT` | `"streamrclient"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_STREAMR_SERVER` | `"streamrserver"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.TunnelControllerGroup
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_CONFIG_FILE` | `"i2ptunnel.config"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.irc.I2PTunnelDCCClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `CONNECT_START_EVENT` | `"connectionStarted"`
  `public static final String` | `CONNECT_STOP_EVENT` | `"connectionStopped"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.socks.I2PSOCKSTunnel
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `AUTH_REALM` | `"I2P SOCKS Proxy"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT` | `"default"`
  `protected static final int` | `INITIAL_SO_TIMEOUT` | `15000`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OUTPROXY_TYPE` | `"outproxyType"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXY_DEFAULT` | `"i2ptunnel.socks.proxy.default"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXY_PREFIX` | `"i2ptunnel.socks.proxy."`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.udp.UDPSource
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_SIZE` | `15360`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.udpTunnel.I2PTunnelUDPClientBase
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final long` | `DEFAULT_CONNECT_TIMEOUT` | `60000L`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.ui.GeneralHelper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `NOT_RUNNING` | `3`
  `protected static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_ACCESS_LIST` | `"i2cp.enableAccessList"`
  `protected static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_BLACKLIST` | `"i2cp.enableBlackList"`
  `public static final int` | `RUNNING` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `STANDBY` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `STARTING` | `2`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.ui.TunnelConfig
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_ACCESS_LIST` | `"i2cp.enableAccessList"`
  `protected static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_BLACKLIST` | `"i2cp.enableBlackList"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_CONNS_DAY` | `"i2p.streaming.maxConnsPerDay"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_CONNS_HOUR` | `"i2p.streaming.maxConnsPerHour"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_CONNS_MIN` | `"i2p.streaming.maxConnsPerMinute"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_STREAMS` | `"i2p.streaming.maxConcurrentStreams"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_TOTAL_CONNS_DAY` | `"i2p.streaming.maxTotalConnsPerDay"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_TOTAL_CONNS_HOUR` | `"i2p.streaming.maxTotalConnsPerHour"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_TOTAL_CONNS_MIN` | `"i2p.streaming.maxTotalConnsPerMinute"`
  `public static final String` | `SHARED_CLIENT_NICKNAME` | `"Shared Clients"`

- net.i2p.i2ptunnel.web.IndexBean
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `NOT_RUNNING` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `RUNNING` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `STANDBY` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `STARTING` | `2`

- net.i2p.internal.PoisonI2CPMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MESSAGE_TYPE` | `999999`

- net.i2p.router.Banlist
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `BANLIST_DURATION_FOREVER` | `15638400000L`
  `public static final long` | `BANLIST_DURATION_MAX` | `1800000L`
  `public static final long` | `BANLIST_DURATION_MS` | `420000L`
  `public static final long` | `BANLIST_DURATION_NO_NETWORK` | `2592000000L`
  `public static final long` | `BANLIST_DURATION_PARTIAL` | `600000L`
  `public static final long` | `BANLIST_DURATION_PRIVATE` | `7200000L`

- net.i2p.router.Blocklist
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `BLOCKLIST_COUNTRY_FILE` | `"blocklist-country.txt"`
  `public static final String` | `BLOCKLIST_FILE_DEFAULT` | `"blocklist.txt"`
  `public static final String` | `BLOCKLIST_FILE_TOR_EXITS` | `"blocklist_tor.txt"`
  `public static final String` | `ID_FEED` | `"feed"`
  `public static final String` | `ID_SYBIL` | `"sybil"`
  `public static final String` | `ID_TOR` | `"tor"`

- net.i2p.router.ClientManagerFacade
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CLIENT_ONLY` | `"i2cp.dontPublishLeaseSet"`

- net.i2p.router.CommSystemFacade
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final String` | `ROUTER_BUNDLE_NAME` | `"net.i2p.router.util.messages"`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_DIFFERENT` | `7`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_DISCONNECTED` | `14`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_HOSED` | `15`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_IPV4_DISABLED_IPV6_FIREWALLED` | `12`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_IPV4_DISABLED_IPV6_OK` | `5`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_IPV4_DISABLED_IPV6_UNKNOWN` | `13`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_IPV4_FIREWALLED_IPV6_OK` | `3`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_IPV4_FIREWALLED_IPV6_UNKNOWN` | `10`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_IPV4_OK_IPV6_FIREWALLED` | `1`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_IPV4_OK_IPV6_UNKNOWN` | `2`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_IPV4_SNAT_IPV6_OK` | `6`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_IPV4_SNAT_IPV6_UNKNOWN` | `8`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_IPV4_UNKNOWN_IPV6_FIREWALLED` | `11`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_IPV4_UNKNOWN_IPV6_OK` | `4`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_OK` | `0`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_REJECT_UNSOLICITED` | `9`
  `public static final short` | `STATUS_UNKNOWN` | `16`

- net.i2p.router.KeyManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_KEYDIR` | `"keyBackup"`
  `public static final String` | `KEYFILE_PRIVATE_ENC` | `"privateEncryption.key"`
  `public static final String` | `KEYFILE_PRIVATE_SIGNING` | `"privateSigning.key"`
  `public static final String` | `KEYFILE_PUBLIC_ENC` | `"publicEncryption.key"`
  `public static final String` | `KEYFILE_PUBLIC_SIGNING` | `"publicSigning.key"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_KEYDIR` | `"router.keyBackupDir"`

- net.i2p.router.MessageHistory
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_MESSAGE_HISTORY_FILENAME` | `"messageHistory.txt"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_KEEP_MESSAGE_HISTORY` | `"router.keepHistory"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MESSAGE_HISTORY_FILENAME` | `"router.historyFilename"`

- net.i2p.router.OutNetMessage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_BUILD_REPLY` | `300`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_EXPLORATORY` | `455`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_HIGHEST` | `1000`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_HIS_BUILD_REQUEST` | `300`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_HIS_NETDB_STORE` | `200`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_LOWEST` | `100`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_MEDIUM` | `400`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_MY_BUILD_REQUEST` | `500`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_MY_DATA` | `1000`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_MY_NETDB_LOOKUP` | `1000`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_MY_NETDB_STORE` | `1000`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_MY_NETDB_STORE_LOW` | `250`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_NETDB_EXPLORE` | `100`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_NETDB_FLOOD` | `1000`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_NETDB_HARVEST` | `100`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_NETDB_REPLY` | `300`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_PARTICIPATING` | `200`

- net.i2p.router.Router
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW_UNLIMITED` | `88`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW12` | `75`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW128` | `78`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW256` | `79`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW32` | `76`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW512` | `80`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW64` | `77`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_CONGESTION_MODERATE` | `68`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_CONGESTION_SEVERE` | `69`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_NO_TUNNELS` | `71`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_REACHABLE` | `82`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_UNREACHABLE` | `85`
  `public static final long` | `CLOCK_FUDGE_FACTOR` | `60000L`
  `public static final int` | `COALESCE_TIME` | `50000`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_SHARE_PERCENTAGE` | `90`
  `public static final int` | `EXIT_GRACEFUL` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `EXIT_GRACEFUL_RESTART` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `EXIT_HARD` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `EXIT_HARD_RESTART` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `EXIT_OOM` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_BW_K` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_BW_L` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_BW_M` | `48`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_BW_N` | `64`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_BW_O` | `128`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_BW_P` | `256`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_BW_X` | `2000`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BANDWIDTH_SHARE_PERCENTAGE` | `"router.sharePercentage"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CONFIG_FILE` | `"router.configLocation"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DYNAMIC_KEYS` | `"router.dynamicKeys"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FORCE_BWCLASS` | `"router.forceBandwidthClass"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FORCE_UNREACHABLE` | `"router.forceUnreachable"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_HIDDEN` | `"router.hiddenMode"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_HIDDEN_HIDDEN` | `"router.isHidden"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_IB_RANDOM_KEY` | `"router.inboundPool.randomKey"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OB_RANDOM_KEY` | `"router.outboundPool.randomKey"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_REBUILD_KEYS` | `"router.rebuildKeys"`
  `public static final String` | `UPDATE_FILE` | `"i2pupdate.zip"`

- net.i2p.router.RouterClock
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_STRATUM` | `8`

- net.i2p.router.RouterThrottleImpl
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MESSAGES_PER_TUNNEL_ESTIMATE` | `200`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_TUNNELS` | `"router.maxParticipatingTunnels"`
  `public static final int` | `TUNNEL_ACCEPT` | `0`

- net.i2p.router.RouterVersion
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `BUILD` | `26L`
  `public static final String` | `EXTRA` | `"+"`
  `public static final String` | `FULL_VERSION` | `"2.10.0-26+"`
  `public static final String` | `ID` | `"Git"`
  `public static final String` | `STATUS` | `""`
  `public static final String` | `VERSION` | `"2.10.0"`

- net.i2p.router.StatisticsManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PUBLISH_RANKINGS` | `"router.publishPeerRankings"`

- net.i2p.router.TunnelPoolSettings
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_ALLOW_ZERO_HOP` | `false`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_BACKUP_QUANTITY` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_DURATION` | `600000`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_IP_RESTRICTION` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_QUANTITY` | `3`
  `public static final String` | `PREFIX_INBOUND_EXPLORATORY` | `"router.inboundPool."`
  `public static final String` | `PREFIX_OUTBOUND_EXPLORATORY` | `"router.outboundPool."`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ALLOW_ZERO_HOP` | `"allowZeroHop"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BACKUP_QUANTITY` | `"backupQuantity"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DURATION` | `"duration"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_IP_RESTRICTION` | `"IPRestriction"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LENGTH` | `"length"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LENGTH_VARIANCE` | `"lengthVariance"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_NICKNAME` | `"nickname"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PRIORITY` | `"priority"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_QUANTITY` | `"quantity"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_RANDOM_KEY` | `"randomKey"`

- net.i2p.router.client.net.i2p.router.client.ClientListenerRunner
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `BIND_ALL_INTERFACES` | `"i2cp.tcp.bindAllInterfaces"`
  `protected static final int` | `CONNECT_TIMEOUT` | `5000`

- net.i2p.router.client.ClientManagerFacadeImpl
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_HOST` | `"127.0.0.1"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `7654`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CLIENT_HOST` | `"i2cp.hostname"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CLIENT_PORT` | `"i2cp.port"`

- net.i2p.router.crypto.ElGamalAESEngine
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_TAGS_RECEIVED` | `200`

- net.i2p.router.crypto.FamilyKeyCrypto
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `CERT_SUFFIX` | `".crt"`
  `public static final String` | `CN_SUFFIX` | `".family.i2p.net"`
  `public static final String` | `CRL_SUFFIX` | `".crl"`
  `public static final String` | `KEYSTORE_PREFIX` | `"family-"`
  `public static final String` | `KEYSTORE_SUFFIX` | `".ks"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_KEY` | `"family.key"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_NAME` | `"family"`
  `public static final String` | `OPT_SIG` | `"family.sig"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FAMILY_NAME` | `"netdb.family.name"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_KEY_PASSWORD` | `"netdb.family.keyPassword"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_KEYSTORE_PASSWORD` | `"netdb.family.keystorePassword"`

- net.i2p.router.crypto.TransientSessionKeyManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_TAGS` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `LOW_THRESHOLD` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_INBOUND_SESSION_TAGS` | `800000`

- net.i2p.router.crypto.ratchet.ECIESAEADEngine
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final long` | `MAX_NS_AGE` | `300000L`

- net.i2p.router.crypto.ratchet.net.i2p.router.crypto.ratchet.RatchetPayload
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BLOCK_HEADER_SIZE` | `3`

- net.i2p.router.crypto.ratchet.RatchetSessionTag
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `LENGTH` | `8`

- net.i2p.router.crypto.ratchet.RatchetSKM
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final long` | `SESSION_LIFETIME_MAX_MS` | `600000L`
  `static final long` | `SESSION_PENDING_DURATION_MS` | `180000L`
  `static final long` | `SESSION_TAG_DURATION_MS` | `480000L`

- net.i2p.router.crypto.ratchet.net.i2p.router.crypto.ratchet.RatchetTagSet
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `DEBUG_IB_NSR` | `65538`
  `static final int` | `DEBUG_OB_NSR` | `65537`
  `static final int` | `DEBUG_SINGLE_ES` | `65539`

- net.i2p.router.message.OutboundClientMessageOneShotJob
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `BUNDLE_REPLY_LEASESET` | `"shouldBundleReplyInfo"`
  `public static final String` | `OVERALL_TIMEOUT_MS_PARAM` | `"clientMessageTimeout"`

- net.i2p.router.networkdb.HandleDatabaseLookupMessageJob
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `EXPIRE_DELAY` | `3600000L`

- net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.ExploreJob
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `MAX_CLOSEST` | `20`
  `static final int` | `PER_FLOODFILL_PEER_TIMEOUT` | `5000`
  `static final String` | `PROP_EXPLORE_BREDTH` | `"router.exploreBredth"`

- net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.FloodfillNetworkDatabaseFacade
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW_UNLIMITED` | `88`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW12` | `75`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW128` | `78`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW256` | `79`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW32` | `76`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW512` | `80`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_BW64` | `77`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_CONGESTION_MODERATE` | `68`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_CONGESTION_SEVERE` | `69`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_FLOODFILL` | `102`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_NO_TUNNELS` | `71`
  `public static final char` | `CAPABILITY_UNREACHABLE` | `85`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_TO_FLOOD` | `3`
  `static final long` | `NEXT_RKEY_RI_ADVANCE_TIME` | `2700000L`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FLOODFILL_AT_RESTART` | `"router.wasFloodfill"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FLOODFILL_PARTICIPANT` | `"router.floodfillParticipant"`
  `static final long` | `PUBLISH_TIMEOUT` | `45000L`

- net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.IterativeSearchJob
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENCRYPT_RI` | `"router.encryptRouterLookups"`

- net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.KademliaNetworkDatabaseFacade
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_DB_DIR` | `"netDb"`
  `static final int` | `MAX_EXPLORE_QUEUE` | `64`
  `protected static final int` | `MIN_REMAINING_ROUTERS` | `50`
  `static final int` | `MIN_RESEED` | `50`
  `public static final String` | `MIN_VERSION` | `"0.9.64"`
  `public static final String` | `minRouterVersion` | `"0.9.20"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BLOCK_MY_COUNTRY` | `"i2np.blockMyCountry"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BLOCK_XG` | `"i2np.blockXG"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_BUCKET_SIZE` | `"router.exploreBucketSize"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DB_DIR` | `"router.networkDatabase.dbDir"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_EXPLORE_QUEUE` | `"router.exploreQueue"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_IP_COUNTRY` | `"i2np.lastCountry"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_KAD_B` | `"router.exploreKadB"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_MIN_ROUTER_VERSION` | `"router.minVersionAllowed"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_ROUTER_INFO_EXPIRATION_ADJUSTED` | `"router.expireRouterInfo"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_VALIDATE_ROUTERS_AFTER` | `"router.validateRoutersAfter"`
  `protected static final long` | `PUBLISH_JOB_DELAY` | `15000L`

- net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.NegativeLookupCache
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `MAX_FAILS` | `3`

- net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.PersistentDataStore
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `DIR_PREFIX` | `"r"`

- net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.RepublishLeaseSetJob
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `REPUBLISH_LEASESET_TIMEOUT` | `30000L`

- net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.SearchJob
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `MAX_CLOSEST` | `10`
  `static final long` | `MIN_TIMEOUT` | `2000L`
  `static final int` | `PER_FLOODFILL_PEER_TIMEOUT` | `8000`

- net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.StartExplorersJob
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `LOW_FFS` | `800`
  `static final String` | `PROP_EXPLORE_BUCKETS` | `"router.exploreBuckets"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_EXPLORE_DELAY` | `"router.explorePeersDelay"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_FORCE_EXPLORE` | `"router.exploreWhenFloodfill"`

- net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.net.i2p.router.networkdb.kademlia.StoreJob
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `MIN_STORE_ENCLS2_VERSION` | `"0.9.62"`
  `public static final String` | `MIN_STORE_LS2_VERSION` | `"0.9.62"`
  `public static final String` | `MIN_STORE_VERSION` | `"0.9.62"`

- net.i2p.router.networkdb.reseed.ReseedChecker
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MINIMUM` | `50`

- net.i2p.router.networkdb.reseed.Reseeder
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_SEED_URL` | `""`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_SSL_SEED_URL` | `"https://coconut.incognet.io/,https://i2p.diyarciftci.xyz/,https://i2p.novg.net/,https://i2pseed.creativecowpat.net:8443/,https://reseed2.i2p.net/,https://reseed.diva.exchange/,https://reseed-fr.i2pd.xyz/,https://reseed.i2pgit.org/,https://reseed.onion.im/,https://reseed-pl.i2pd.xyz/,https://reseed.stormycloud.org/,https://reseed.sahil.world/,https://www2.mk16.de/"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DISABLE` | `"router.reseedDisable"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXY_AUTH_ENABLE` | `"router.reseedProxy.authEnable"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXY_ENABLE` | `"router.reseedProxyEnable"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXY_HOST` | `"router.reseedProxyHost"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXY_PASSWORD` | `"router.reseedProxy.password"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXY_PORT` | `"router.reseedProxyPort"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXY_USERNAME` | `"router.reseedProxy.username"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_RESEED_URL` | `"i2p.reseedURL"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SPROXY_AUTH_ENABLE` | `"router.reseedSSLProxy.authEnable"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SPROXY_ENABLE` | `"router.reseedSSLProxyEnable"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SPROXY_HOST` | `"router.reseedSSLProxyHost"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SPROXY_PASSWORD` | `"router.reseedSSLProxy.password"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SPROXY_PORT` | `"router.reseedSSLProxyPort"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SPROXY_TYPE` | `"router.reseedSSLProxyType"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SPROXY_USERNAME` | `"router.reseedSSLProxy.username"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SSL_DISABLE` | `"router.reseedSSLDisable"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SSL_REQUIRED` | `"router.reseedSSLRequired"`

- net.i2p.router.news.BlocklistEntries
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_ENTRIES` | `2000`
  `public static final long` | `MAX_FUTURE` | `172800000L`

- net.i2p.router.news.NewsManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `APP_NAME` | `"news"`

- net.i2p.router.news.XMLParser
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `TEXT_NAME` | `"#text"`

- net.i2p.router.peermanager.net.i2p.router.peermanager.CapacityCalculator
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final long` | `GROWTH_FACTOR` | `5L`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_COUNTRY_BONUS` | `"profileOrganizer.sameCountryBonus"`

- net.i2p.router.peermanager.net.i2p.router.peermanager.PeerManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final long` | `REORGANIZE_TIME_LONG` | `250000L`
  `static final int` | `REORGANIZES_PER_DAY` | `256`
  `public static final String` | `TRACKED_CAPS` | `"fHKLMNOPXRUDEG"`

- net.i2p.router.peermanager.PeerProfile
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final boolean` | `ENABLE_TUNNEL_TEST_RESPONSE_TIME` | `true`

- net.i2p.router.peermanager.net.i2p.router.peermanager.PeerSelectionCriteria
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `PURPOSE_TEST` | `4`

- net.i2p.router.peermanager.PeerTestJob
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PEER_TEST_CONCURRENCY` | `"router.peerTestConcurrency"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PEER_TEST_DELAY` | `"router.peerTestDelay"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PEER_TEST_TIMEOUT` | `"router.peerTestTimeout"`

- net.i2p.router.peermanager.ProfileOrganizer
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ABSOLUTE_MAX_PROFILES` | `2000`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MINIMUM_FAST_PEERS` | `400`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MINIMUM_HIGH_CAPACITY_PEERS` | `500`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_PROFILES` | `"profileOrganizer.maxProfiles"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MINIMUM_FAST_PEERS` | `"profileOrganizer.minFastPeers"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MINIMUM_HIGH_CAPACITY_PEERS` | `"profileOrganizer.minHighCapacityPeers"`

- net.i2p.router.peermanager.net.i2p.router.peermanager.ProfilePersistenceHelper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_PEER_PROFILE_DIR` | `"peerProfiles"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PEER_PROFILE_DIR` | `"router.profileDir"`

- net.i2p.router.peermanager.TunnelHistory
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `TUNNEL_REJECT_BANDWIDTH` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `TUNNEL_REJECT_CRIT` | `50`
  `public static final int` | `TUNNEL_REJECT_PROBABALISTIC_REJECT` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `TUNNEL_REJECT_TRANSIENT_OVERLOAD` | `20`

- net.i2p.router.startup.net.i2p.router.startup.BootCommSystemJob
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_USE_TRUSTED_LINKS` | `"router.trustedLinks"`

- net.i2p.router.startup.CreateRouterInfoJob
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `INFO_FILENAME` | `"router.info"`
  `public static final String` | `KEYS_FILENAME` | `"router.keys"`
  `public static final String` | `KEYS2_FILENAME` | `"router.keys.dat"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_ROUTER_ENCTYPE` | `"router.encType"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_ROUTER_SIGTYPE` | `"router.sigType"`

- net.i2p.router.sybil.Analysis
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `APP_NAME` | `"Sybil Scan"`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_BLOCK` | `true`
  `public static final double` | `DEFAULT_BLOCK_THRESHOLD` | `35.0`
  `public static final long` | `DEFAULT_BLOCK_TIME` | `86400000L`
  `public static final long` | `DEFAULT_FREQUENCY` | `14400000L`
  `public static final long` | `DEFAULT_REMOVE_TIME` | `86400000L`
  `public static final int` | `MAX` | `10`
  `public static final float` | `MIN_BLOCK_POINTS` | `12.010000228881836f`
  `public static final double` | `MIN_CLOSE` | `242.0`
  `public static final int` | `PAIRMAX` | `20`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BLOCK` | `"router.sybilEnableBlocking"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BLOCKTIME` | `"router.sybilBlockPeriod"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FREQUENCY` | `"router.sybilFrequency"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_NONFF` | `"router.sybilAnalyzeAll"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_REMOVETIME` | `"router.sybilDeleteOld"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_THRESHOLD` | `"router.sybilThreshold"`
  `public static final long` | `SHORT_REMOVE_TIME` | `43200000L`

- net.i2p.router.time.NtpClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final double` | `SECONDS_1900_TO_EPOCH` | `2.2089888E9`

- net.i2p.router.time.RouterTimestamper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CONCURRING_SERVERS` | `"time.concurringServers"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DISABLED` | `"time.disabled"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_IP_COUNTRY` | `"i2np.lastCountry"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_QUERY_FREQUENCY` | `"time.queryFrequencyMs"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SERVER_LIST` | `"time.sntpServerList"`

- net.i2p.router.transport.CommSystemFacadeImpl
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BLOCK_MY_COUNTRY` | `"i2np.blockMyCountry"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_IP_COUNTRY` | `"i2np.lastCountry"`

- net.i2p.router.transport.FIFOBandwidthRefiller
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_BURST_SECONDS` | `60`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_INBOUND_BANDWIDTH` | `1024`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_INBOUND_BURST_BANDWIDTH` | `1024`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_OUTBOUND_BANDWIDTH` | `128`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_OUTBOUND_BURST_BANDWIDTH` | `128`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_INBOUND_BANDWIDTH` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_INBOUND_BANDWIDTH_PEAK` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_OUTBOUND_BANDWIDTH` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_OUTBOUND_BANDWIDTH_PEAK` | `32`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INBOUND_BANDWIDTH` | `"i2np.bandwidth.inboundKBytesPerSecond"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INBOUND_BANDWIDTH_PEAK` | `"i2np.bandwidth.inboundBurstKBytes"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INBOUND_BURST_BANDWIDTH` | `"i2np.bandwidth.inboundBurstKBytesPerSecond"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OUTBOUND_BANDWIDTH` | `"i2np.bandwidth.outboundKBytesPerSecond"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OUTBOUND_BANDWIDTH_PEAK` | `"i2np.bandwidth.outboundBurstKBytes"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OUTBOUND_BURST_BANDWIDTH` | `"i2np.bandwidth.outboundBurstKBytesPerSecond"`

- net.i2p.router.transport.GeoIP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `COUNTRY_FILE_DEFAULT` | `"countries.txt"`
  `public static final String` | `GEOIP_DIR_DEFAULT` | `"geoip"`
  `static final String` | `GEOIP_FILE_DEFAULT` | `"geoip.txt"`
  `public static final String` | `GEOIP2_FILE_DEFAULT` | `"GeoLite2-Country.mmdb"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BLOCK_MY_COUNTRY` | `"i2np.blockMyCountry"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DEBIAN_GEOIP` | `"geoip.dat"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DEBIAN_GEOIPV6` | `"geoip.v6.dat"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_GEOIP_DIR` | `"geoip.dir"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_GEOIP_ENABLED` | `"routerconsole.geoip.enable"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_IP_COUNTRY` | `"i2np.lastCountry"`

- net.i2p.router.transport.TransportBid
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `TRANSIENT_FAIL` | `999999`

- net.i2p.router.transport.TransportImpl
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final boolean` | `ADJUST_COST` | `true`
  `public static final String` | `CAP_IPV4` | `"4"`
  `public static final String` | `CAP_IPV4_IPV6` | `"46"`
  `public static final String` | `CAP_IPV6` | `"6"`
  `protected static final int` | `CONGESTION_COST_ADJUSTMENT` | `1`
  `protected static final String` | `PROP_BOOST_CONNECTION_LIMITS` | `"i2np.boostConnectionLimits"`
  `protected static final String` | `PROP_IPV6_FIREWALLED` | `"i2np.lastIPv6Firewalled"`

- net.i2p.router.transport.TransportManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_ENABLE_UPNP_IPV6` | `true`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_NTCP` | `"i2np.ntcp.enable"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_UDP` | `"i2np.udp.enable"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_UPNP` | `"i2np.upnp.enable"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_UPNP_IPV6` | `"i2np.upnp.ipv6.enable"`

- net.i2p.router.transport.TransportUtil
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `NTCP_IPV6_CONFIG` | `"i2np.ntcp.ipv6"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_IPV4_FIREWALLED` | `"i2np.ipv4.firewalled"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_IPV6_FIREWALLED` | `"i2np.ipv6.firewalled"`
  `public static final String` | `SSU_IPV6_CONFIG` | `"i2np.udp.ipv6"`

- net.i2p.router.transport.UPnP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `LEASE_TIME_SECONDS` | `10800`

- net.i2p.router.transport.ntcp.net.i2p.router.transport.ntcp.EstablishBase
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final int` | `AES_SIZE` | `16`
  `protected static final int` | `MAX_RI_SIZE` | `3072`
  `protected static final int` | `MIN_RI_SIZE` | `387`
  `protected static final int` | `XY_SIZE` | `256`

- net.i2p.router.transport.ntcp.net.i2p.router.transport.ntcp.NTCP2Payload
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BLOCK_HEADER_SIZE` | `3`

- net.i2p.router.transport.ntcp.NTCPConnection
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `BUFFER_SIZE` | `16384`
  `static final int` | `DELAY_DEFAULT` | `0`
  `static final int` | `DUMMY_DEFAULT` | `0`
  `static final int` | `NTCP2_MAX_MSG_SIZE` | `65516`
  `static final int` | `PADDING_MAX_DEFAULT_INT` | `1`
  `static final int` | `PADDING_MIN_DEFAULT_INT` | `0`
  `static final int` | `REASON_AEAD` | `4`
  `static final int` | `REASON_BANNED` | `17`
  `static final int` | `REASON_FRAME_TIMEOUT` | `14`
  `static final int` | `REASON_FRAMING` | `9`
  `static final int` | `REASON_MSG1` | `11`
  `static final int` | `REASON_MSG2` | `12`
  `static final int` | `REASON_MSG3` | `13`
  `static final int` | `REASON_OPTIONS` | `5`
  `static final int` | `REASON_PADDING` | `8`
  `static final int` | `REASON_PAYLOAD` | `10`
  `static final int` | `REASON_S_MISMATCH` | `16`
  `static final int` | `REASON_SIGFAIL` | `15`
  `static final int` | `REASON_SIGTYPE` | `6`
  `static final int` | `REASON_SKEW` | `7`
  `static final int` | `REASON_TERMINATION` | `1`
  `static final int` | `REASON_TIMEOUT` | `2`
  `static final int` | `REASON_UNSPEC` | `0`

- net.i2p.router.transport.ntcp.NTCPTransport
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ESTABLISH_TIMEOUT` | `10000`
  `public static final String` | `MIN_SIGTYPE_VERSION` | `"0.9.16"`
  `static final int` | `NTCP2_INT_VERSION` | `2`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BIND_INTERFACE` | `"i2np.ntcp.bindInterface"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_I2NP_NTCP_AUTO_IP` | `"i2np.ntcp.autoip"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_I2NP_NTCP_AUTO_PORT` | `"i2np.ntcp.autoport"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_I2NP_NTCP_HOSTNAME` | `"i2np.ntcp.hostname"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_I2NP_NTCP_PORT` | `"i2np.ntcp.port"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_NTCP2_IV` | `"i2np.ntcp2.iv"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_NTCP2_SP` | `"i2np.ntcp2.sp"`
  `public static final String` | `STYLE` | `"NTCP"`
  `public static final String` | `STYLE2` | `"NTCP2"`

- net.i2p.router.transport.ntcp.net.i2p.router.transport.ntcp.OutboundNTCP2State
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `IV_SIZE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `KEY_SIZE` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `MAC_SIZE` | `16`
  `public static final long` | `MAX_SKEW` | `60L`
  `public static final int` | `MSG1_SIZE` | `64`
  `public static final int` | `MSG2_SIZE` | `64`
  `public static final int` | `MSG3P1_SIZE` | `48`
  `public static final int` | `OPTIONS1_SIZE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `OPTIONS2_SIZE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `TOTAL1_MAX` | `287`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.net.i2p.router.transport.udp.EstablishmentManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `IB_TOKEN_EXPIRATION` | `3600000L`
  `public static final long` | `MAX_TAG_VALUE` | `4294967295L`
  `public static final int` | `OB_MESSAGE_TIMEOUT` | `30000`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.net.i2p.router.transport.udp.InboundMessageState
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_FRAGMENTS` | `32`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.net.i2p.router.transport.udp.IntroductionManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_OUTBOUND` | `200`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.net.i2p.router.transport.udp.OutboundMessageFragments
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `MAX_VOLLEYS` | `10`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.net.i2p.router.transport.udp.OutboundMessageState
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_MSG_SIZE` | `32768`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.net.i2p.router.transport.udp.PacketBuilder
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ABSOLUTE_MAX_ACKS` | `255`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_HEADER_SIZE` | `46`
  `public static final int` | `FRAGMENT_HEADER_SIZE` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `HEADER_SIZE` | `37`
  `public static final int` | `IP_HEADER_SIZE` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `IPV6_HEADER_SIZE` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_DATA_PACKET_OVERHEAD` | `74`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_IPV6_DATA_PACKET_OVERHEAD` | `94`
  `static final int` | `PRIORITY_HIGH` | `550`
  `public static final int` | `UDP_HEADER_SIZE` | `8`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.net.i2p.router.transport.udp.PacketBuilder2
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `IP_HEADER_SIZE` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `IPV6_HEADER_SIZE` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_DATA_PACKET_OVERHEAD` | `60`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_IPV6_DATA_PACKET_OVERHEAD` | `80`
  `static final int` | `PRIORITY_HIGH` | `550`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_ACK` | `62`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_CONF` | `71`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_CREAT` | `73`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_DESTROY` | `74`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_FIRST` | `62`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_INTRO` | `65`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_PUNCH` | `63`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_RESP` | `64`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_RREQ` | `66`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_SREQ` | `72`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_TBC` | `68`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_TCB` | `67`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_TFA` | `70`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_TTA` | `69`
  `public static final int` | `UDP_HEADER_SIZE` | `8`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.PeerState
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final int` | `ACK_FREQUENCY` | `300`
  `protected static final int` | `CLOCK_SKEW_FUDGE` | `200`
  `public static final int` | `LARGE_MTU` | `1484`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_IPV6_MTU` | `1488`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_IPV6_MTU` | `1280`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_MTU` | `620`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.PeerState2
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MTU` | `1500`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_SSU_IPV4_MTU` | `1484`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_SSU_IPV6_MTU` | `1280`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_MTU` | `1500`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_SSU_IPV4_MTU` | `1484`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_SSU_IPV6_MTU` | `1488`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_MTU` | `1280`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_SSU_IPV4_MTU` | `1292`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_SSU_IPV6_MTU` | `1280`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.net.i2p.router.transport.udp.SSU2Payload
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BLOCK_HEADER_SIZE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `BLOCK_TERMINATION` | `6`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.net.i2p.router.transport.udp.SSU2Util
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CHACHA_IV_LEN` | `12`
  `public static final byte` | `DATA_FLAG_BYTE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_FOLLOWON_EXTRA_SIZE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_HEADER_SIZE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `DEST_CONN_ID_OFFSET` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `FIRST_FRAGMENT_HEADER_SIZE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `FOLLOWON_FRAGMENT_HEADER_SIZE` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `HEADER_PROT_1_OFFSET` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `HEADER_PROT_2_OFFSET` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `HEADER_PROT_DATA_LEN` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `HEADER_PROT_SAMPLE_1_OFFSET` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `HEADER_PROT_SAMPLE_2_OFFSET` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `HEADER_PROT_SAMPLE_LEN` | `12`
  `public static final byte` | `HOLE_PUNCH_FLAG_BYTE` | `11`
  `public static final String` | `INFO_CONFIRMED` | `"SessionConfirmed"`
  `public static final String` | `INFO_CREATED` | `"SessCreateHeader"`
  `public static final String` | `INFO_DATA` | `"HKDFSSU2DataKeys"`
  `public static final int` | `INTRO_KEY_LEN` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `LONG_HEADER_FLAGS_OFFSET` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `LONG_HEADER_SIZE` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `MAC_LEN` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_DATA_LEN` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_LONG_DATA_LEN` | `56`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_RETRY_LEN` | `56`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_TOKEN_REQUEST_LEN` | `56`
  `public static final int` | `NETID_OFFSET` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `PADDING_MAX` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `PADDING_MAX_SESSION_CREATED` | `64`
  `public static final int` | `PADDING_MAX_SESSION_REQUEST` | `32`
  `public static final byte` | `PEER_TEST_FLAG_BYTE` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `PKT_NUM_LEN` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `PKT_NUM_OFFSET` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `PROTOCOL_VERSION` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_AEAD` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_BANNED` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_FRAME_TIMEOUT` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_FRAMING` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_LIMITS` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_MSG1` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_MSG2` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_MSG3` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_NETID` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_OPTIONS` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_PADDING` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_PAYLOAD` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_REPLACED` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_S_MISMATCH` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_SHUTDOWN` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_SIGFAIL` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_SIGTYPE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_SKEW` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_TERMINATION` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_TIMEOUT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_TOKEN` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_UNSPEC` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `REASON_VERSION` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_ACCEPT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_REJECT_BOB_BANNED_CHARLIE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_REJECT_BOB_LIMIT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_REJECT_BOB_NO_TAG` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_REJECT_BOB_SIGFAIL` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_REJECT_BOB_UNKNOWN_ALICE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_REJECT_BOB_UNSPEC` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_REJECT_CHARLIE_ADDRESS` | `65`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_REJECT_CHARLIE_BANNED` | `69`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_REJECT_CHARLIE_CONNECTED` | `68`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_REJECT_CHARLIE_LIMIT` | `66`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_REJECT_CHARLIE_SIGFAIL` | `67`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_REJECT_CHARLIE_UNKNOWN_ALICE` | `70`
  `public static final int` | `RELAY_REJECT_CHARLIE_UNSPEC` | `64`
  `public static final byte` | `RETRY_FLAG_BYTE` | `9`
  `public static final byte` | `SESSION_CONFIRMED_FLAG_BYTE` | `2`
  `public static final byte` | `SESSION_CREATED_FLAG_BYTE` | `1`
  `public static final byte` | `SESSION_REQUEST_FLAG_BYTE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `SHORT_HEADER_FLAGS_LEN` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `SHORT_HEADER_FLAGS_OFFSET` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `SHORT_HEADER_SIZE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `SRC_CONN_ID_OFFSET` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `TEST_ACCEPT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `TEST_REJECT_BOB_ADDRESS` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `TEST_REJECT_BOB_LIMIT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `TEST_REJECT_BOB_NO_CHARLIE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `TEST_REJECT_BOB_SIGFAIL` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `TEST_REJECT_BOB_UNSPEC` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `TEST_REJECT_CHARLIE_ADDRESS` | `65`
  `public static final int` | `TEST_REJECT_CHARLIE_BANNED` | `69`
  `public static final int` | `TEST_REJECT_CHARLIE_CONNECTED` | `68`
  `public static final int` | `TEST_REJECT_CHARLIE_LIMIT` | `66`
  `public static final int` | `TEST_REJECT_CHARLIE_SIGFAIL` | `67`
  `public static final int` | `TEST_REJECT_CHARLIE_UNKNOWN_ALICE` | `70`
  `public static final int` | `TEST_REJECT_CHARLIE_UNSPEC` | `64`
  `public static final int` | `TOKEN_OFFSET` | `24`
  `public static final byte` | `TOKEN_REQUEST_FLAG_BYTE` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `TOTAL_PROT_SAMPLE_LEN` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE_OFFSET` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `VERSION_OFFSET` | `13`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.net.i2p.router.transport.udp.UDPAddress
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final char` | `CAPACITY_INTRODUCER` | `67`
  `public static final char` | `CAPACITY_TESTING` | `66`
  `static final int` | `MAX_INTRODUCERS` | `3`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CAPACITY` | `"caps"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_HOST` | `"host"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INTRO_EXP_PREFIX` | `"iexp"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INTRO_HASH_PREFIX` | `"ih"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INTRO_HOST_PREFIX` | `"ihost"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INTRO_KEY` | `"key"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INTRO_KEY_PREFIX` | `"ikey"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INTRO_PORT_PREFIX` | `"iport"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INTRO_TAG_PREFIX` | `"itag"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MTU` | `"mtu"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PORT` | `"port"`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.net.i2p.router.transport.udp.UDPPacket
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `IV_SIZE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `MAC_SIZE` | `16`
  `static final int` | `MAX_PACKET_SIZE` | `1572`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_PAYLOAD_TYPE` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `PAYLOAD_TYPE_DATA` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `PAYLOAD_TYPE_RELAY_INTRO` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `PAYLOAD_TYPE_RELAY_REQUEST` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `PAYLOAD_TYPE_RELAY_RESPONSE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `PAYLOAD_TYPE_SESSION_CONFIRMED` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `PAYLOAD_TYPE_SESSION_CREATED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `PAYLOAD_TYPE_SESSION_DESTROY` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `PAYLOAD_TYPE_SESSION_REQUEST` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `PAYLOAD_TYPE_TEST` | `7`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.net.i2p.router.transport.udp.UDPSender
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CODEL_INTERVAL` | `"router.codelInterval"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CODEL_TARGET` | `"router.codelTarget"`

- net.i2p.router.transport.udp.UDPTransport
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_COST` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `EXPIRE_TIMEOUT` | `1200000`
  `static final long` | `INTRODUCER_EXPIRATION_MARGIN` | `1200000L`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_EXPIRE_TIMEOUT` | `180000`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ALLOW_DIRECT` | `"i2np.udp.allowDirect"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BIND_INTERFACE` | `"i2np.udp.bindInterface"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_EXTERNAL_HOST` | `"i2np.udp.host"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_EXTERNAL_PORT` | `"i2np.udp.port"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FORCE_INTRODUCERS` | `"i2np.udp.forceIntroducers"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INTERNAL_PORT` | `"i2np.udp.internalPort"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INTRO_KEY` | `"i2np.udp.introKey"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_IP` | `"i2np.lastIP"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_IP_CHANGE` | `"i2np.lastIPChange"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_IPV6` | `"i2np.lastIPv6"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LAPTOP_MODE` | `"i2np.laptopMode"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PREFER_UDP` | `"i2np.udp.preferred"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SOURCES` | `"i2np.udp.addressSources"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SSU2_IKEY` | `"i2np.ssu2.ikey"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SSU2_SP` | `"i2np.ssu2.sp"`
  `public static final int` | `PUBLIC_RELAY_COUNT` | `3`
  `static final int` | `SSU2_INT_VERSION` | `2`
  `public static final String` | `STYLE` | `"SSU"`
  `public static final String` | `STYLE2` | `"SSU2"`

- net.i2p.router.tunnel.net.i2p.router.tunnel.BatchedRouterPreprocessor
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BATCH_FREQUENCY` | `"batchFrequency"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ROUTER_BATCH_FREQUENCY` | `"router.batchFrequency"`

- net.i2p.router.tunnel.net.i2p.router.tunnel.FragmentHandler
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final byte` | `MASK_EXTENDED` | `4`
  `static final byte` | `MASK_FRAGMENTED` | `8`
  `static final byte` | `MASK_IS_SUBSEQUENT` | `-128`
  `static final byte` | `MASK_TYPE` | `96`
  `static final short` | `TYPE_LOCAL` | `0`
  `static final short` | `TYPE_ROUTER` | `2`
  `static final short` | `TYPE_TUNNEL` | `1`
  `static final short` | `TYPE_UNDEF` | `3`

- net.i2p.router.tunnel.net.i2p.router.tunnel.HopProcessor
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `IV_LENGTH` | `16`

- net.i2p.router.tunnel.net.i2p.router.tunnel.PumpedTunnelGateway
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_INITIAL_OB_QUEUE` | `"router.pumpInitialOutboundQueue"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_IB_MSGS_PER_PUMP` | `"router.pumpMaxInboundMsgs"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_IB_QUEUE` | `"router.pumpMaxInboundQueue"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_OB_MSGS_PER_PUMP` | `"router.pumpMaxOutboundMsgs"`

- net.i2p.router.tunnel.net.i2p.router.tunnel.TrivialPreprocessor
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final int` | `IV_SIZE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `PREPROCESSED_SIZE` | `1024`

- net.i2p.router.tunnel.TunnelCreatorConfig
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `REPLY_IV_LENGTH` | `16`

- net.i2p.router.tunnel.net.i2p.router.tunnel.TunnelParticipant
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `DEFAULT_BW_PER_TUNNEL_ESTIMATE` | `682`

- net.i2p.router.tunnel.pool.net.i2p.router.tunnel.pool.BuildRequestor
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `PROP_AVAIL_BW` | `"b"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_MAX_BW` | `"l"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_MIN_BW` | `"m"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_REQ_BW` | `"r"`

- net.i2p.router.tunnel.pool.ConnectChecker
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ANY_V4` | `19`

- net.i2p.router.update.net.i2p.router.update.NewsFetcher
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `PROP_BLOCKLIST_TIME` | `"router.blocklistVersion"`

- net.i2p.router.update.net.i2p.router.update.PluginUpdateRunner
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PLUGIN_DIR` | `"plugins"`

- net.i2p.router.update.net.i2p.router.update.UpdateRunner
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final long` | `CONNECT_TIMEOUT` | `55000L`
  `protected static final long` | `INACTIVITY_TIMEOUT` | `300000L`
  `protected static final long` | `NOPROXY_INACTIVITY_TIMEOUT` | `60000L`

- net.i2p.router.util.CoDelBlockingQueue<E extends CDQEntry>
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CODEL_INTERVAL` | `"router.codelInterval"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CODEL_TARGET` | `"router.codelTarget"`

- net.i2p.router.util.CoDelPriorityBlockingQueue<E extends CDPQEntry>
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DONT_DROP_PRIORITY` | `1000`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_PRIORITY` | `100`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CODEL_INTERVAL` | `"router.codelInterval"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CODEL_TARGET` | `"router.codelTarget"`

- net.i2p.router.util.EventLog
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ABORTED` | `"aborted"`
  `public static final String` | `BECAME_FLOODFILL` | `"becameFloodfill"`
  `public static final String` | `CHANGE_IP` | `"changeIP"`
  `public static final String` | `CHANGE_PORT` | `"changePort"`
  `public static final String` | `CLOCK_SHIFT` | `"clockShift"`
  `public static final String` | `CRASHED` | `"crashed"`
  `public static final String` | `CRITICAL` | `"critical"`
  `public static final String` | `DEADLOCK` | `"deadlock"`
  `public static final String` | `INSTALL_FAILED` | `"installFailed"`
  `public static final String` | `INSTALLED` | `"installed"`
  `public static final String` | `NETWORK` | `"network"`
  `public static final String` | `NEW_IDENT` | `"newIdent"`
  `public static final String` | `NOT_FLOODFILL` | `"disabledFloodfill"`
  `public static final String` | `OOM` | `"oom"`
  `public static final String` | `REACHABILITY` | `"reachability"`
  `public static final String` | `REKEYED` | `"rekeyed"`
  `public static final String` | `RESEED` | `"reseed"`
  `public static final String` | `SOFT_RESTART` | `"softRestart"`
  `public static final String` | `STARTED` | `"started"`
  `public static final String` | `STOPPED` | `"stopped"`
  `public static final String` | `UPDATED` | `"updated"`
  `public static final String` | `WATCHDOG` | `"watchdog"`

- net.i2p.router.util.PriBlockingQueue<E extends PQEntry>
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_BACKLOG_SIZE` | `"router.codelBacklog"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_SIZE` | `"router.codelMaxQueue"`

- net.i2p.router.web.ConfigUpdateHandler
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_NEWS_URL_SU3` | `"http://tc73n4kivdroccekirco7rhgxdg5f3cjvbaapabupeyzrqwv5guq.b32.i2p/news.su3"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_PROXY_HOST` | `"127.0.0.1"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PROXY_PORT_INT` | `4444`
  `public static final long` | `DEFAULT_REFRESH_FREQ` | `129600000L`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_SHOULD_PROXY` | `true`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_SHOULD_PROXY_NEWS` | `true`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_UPDATE_POLICY` | `"notify"`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_UPDATE_UNSIGNED` | `true`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DEV_SU3_URL` | `"router.updateDevSU3URL"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_NEWS_URL` | `"router.newsURL"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXY_HOST` | `"router.updateProxyHost"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PROXY_PORT` | `"router.updateProxyPort"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_REFRESH_FREQUENCY` | `"router.newsRefreshFrequency"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SHOULD_PROXY` | `"router.updateThroughProxy"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SHOULD_PROXY_NEWS` | `"router.fetchNewsThroughProxy"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TRUSTED_KEYS` | `"router.trustedUpdateKeys"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_UPDATE_DEV_SU3` | `"router.updateDevSU3"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_UPDATE_DISABLED` | `"router.updateDisabled"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_UPDATE_POLICY` | `"router.updatePolicy"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_UPDATE_UNSIGNED` | `"router.updateUnsigned"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_UPDATE_URL` | `"router.updateURL"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ZIP_URL` | `"router.updateUnsignedURL"`

- net.i2p.router.web.CSSHelper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `BASE_THEME_PATH` | `"/themes/console/"`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_ENABLE_SORA_FONT` | `false`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_REFRESH` | `"3"`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_STICKY_SIDEBAR` | `true`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_THEME` | `"dark"`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_UNIFIED_SIDEBAR` | `false`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_REFRESH` | `0`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DISABLE_REFRESH` | `"routerconsole.summaryDisableRefresh"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_EMBED_APPS` | `"routerconsole.embedApps"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_SORA_FONT` | `"routerconsole.displayFontSora"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FORCE_MOBILE_CONSOLE` | `"routerconsole.forceMobileConsole"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_REFRESH` | `"routerconsole.summaryRefresh"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_STICKY_SIDEBAR` | `"routerconsole.stickySidebar"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_THEME_NAME` | `"routerconsole.theme"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_THEME_PFX` | `"routerconsole.theme."`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_UNIFIED_SIDEBAR` | `"routerconsole.unifiedSidebar"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_UNIVERSAL_THEMING` | `"routerconsole.universal.theme"`

- net.i2p.router.web.GraphConstants
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_X` | `400`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_Y` | `100`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_X` | `7680`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_Y` | `4320`

- net.i2p.router.web.GraphGenerator
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_DATABASES` | `"bw.sendRate.60000,bw.recvRate.60000,jobQueue.jobLag.60000,router.activePeers.60000,router.cpuLoad.60000,router.memoryUsed.60000,tunnel.participatingTunnels.60000,tunnel.tunnelBuildSuccessAvg.60000,tunnel.testSuccessTime.60000"`

- net.i2p.router.web.GraphListener
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_ROWS` | `131040`
  `static final int` | `PERIODS` | `1440`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PERSISTENT` | `"routerconsole.graphPersistent"`
  `static final String` | `RRD_DIR` | `"rrd"`
  `static final String` | `RRD_PREFIX` | `"rrd-"`
  `static final String` | `RRD_SUFFIX` | `".jrb"`

- net.i2p.router.web.HelperBase
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `CHECKED` | `" checked "`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ADVANCED` | `"routerconsole.advanced"`
  `public static final String` | `SELECTED` | `" selected "`

- net.i2p.router.web.Messages
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `COUNTRY_BUNDLE_NAME` | `"net.i2p.router.countries.messages"`

- net.i2p.router.web.NewsHelper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `NEWS_FILE` | `"docs/news.xml"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LAST_CHECKED` | `"routerconsole.newsLastChecked"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LAST_LANG` | `"routerconsole.newsLastLanguage"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LAST_NEW_ENTRY` | `"routerconsole.newsLastNewEntry"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LAST_UPDATE_TIME` | `"router.updateLastDownloaded"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LAST_UPDATED` | `"routerconsole.newsLastUpdated"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TRANSLATE` | `"routerconsole.newsTranslate"`

- net.i2p.router.web.PluginStarter
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DELETED` | `"deleted"`
  `public static final String` | `ENABLED` | `".startOnLoad"`
  `public static final String` | `PLUGIN_DIR` | `"plugins"`
  `public static final String` | `PREFIX` | `"plugin."`

- net.i2p.router.web.RouterConsoleRunner
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_LISTEN_PORT` | `7657`
  `public static final String` | `ENABLED` | `".startOnLoad"`
  `public static final String` | `JETTY_REALM` | `"i2prouter"`
  `public static final String` | `PREFIX` | `"webapps."`
  `static final String` | `PROP_ALLOWED_HOSTS` | `"routerconsole.allowedHosts"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CONSOLE_PW` | `"routerconsole.auth.i2prouter"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DTG_ENABLED` | `"desktopgui.enabled"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_KEY_PASSWORD` | `"routerconsole.keyPassword"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_KEYSTORE_PASSWORD` | `"routerconsole.keystorePassword"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PW_ENABLE` | `"routerconsole.auth.enable"`
  `public static final String` | `ROUTERCONSOLE` | `"routerconsole"`

- net.i2p.router.web.WebAppStarter
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `PARAM_PLUGIN_NAME` | `"net.i2p.router.web.WebAppStarter.PLUGIN_NAME"`

- net.i2p.router.web.helpers.ConfigAdvancedHelper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `PROP_FLOODFILL_PARTICIPANT` | `"router.floodfillParticipant"`

- net.i2p.router.web.helpers.ConfigClientsHelper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `BIND_ALL_INTERFACES` | `"i2cp.tcp.bindAllInterfaces"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_AUTH` | `"i2cp.auth"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DISABLE_EXTERNAL` | `"i2cp.disableInterface"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_CLIENT_CHANGE` | `"routerconsole.enableClientChange"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_PLUGIN_INSTALL` | `"routerconsole.enablePluginInstall"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_SSL` | `"i2cp.SSL"`

- net.i2p.router.web.helpers.ConfigNetHandler
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `DEF_BURST_PCT` | `10`
  `static final int` | `DEF_BURST_TIME` | `20`

- net.i2p.router.web.helpers.ConfigNetHelper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_SHARE_KBPS` | `48`
  `static final String` | `PROP_I2NP_NTCP_AUTO_IP` | `"i2np.ntcp.autoip"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_I2NP_NTCP_AUTO_PORT` | `"i2np.ntcp.autoport"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_I2NP_NTCP_HOSTNAME` | `"i2np.ntcp.hostname"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_I2NP_NTCP_PORT` | `"i2np.ntcp.port"`

- net.i2p.router.web.helpers.HomeHelper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `PROP_CONFIG` | `"routerconsole.configopts"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_FAVORITES` | `"routerconsole.favorites"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_MONITORING` | `"routerconsole.monitoring"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_SEARCH` | `"routerconsole.showSearch"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_SERVICES` | `"routerconsole.services"`

- net.i2p.router.web.helpers.net.i2p.router.web.helpers.NetDbRenderer
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `LOOKUP_WAIT` | `3000`

- net.i2p.router.web.helpers.SearchHelper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `ENGINES_DEFAULT` | `"ahmia.i2p,http://ahmia.i2p/search/?q=%s,i2pforum.i2p,http://i2pforum.i2p/search.php?keywords=%s,hackaday.i2p,http://hackaday.i2p/blog/?s=%s,isitup.i2p,http://isitup.i2p/api/check?sitename=%s,mojeek.i2p,http://mojeek.i2p/search?date=1&size=1&t=40&q=%s,newsnow.i2p,http://newsnow.i2p/?search=%s,notbob.i2p,http://notbob.i2p/cgi-bin/defcon.cgi?search=%s,pinterest,http://binternet.lostskunk-dnr.i2p/search.php?q=%s,psychonaut.i2p,http://psychonaut.i2p/w/index.php?search=%s&fulltext=Search,ramble.i2p,http://ramble.i2p/search?q=%s,slashdot.i2p,http://slashdot.i2p/index2.pl?fhfilter=%s,shinobi.i2p,http://shinobi.i2p/search?query=%s,shreddit.i2p/r/i2p,http://shreddit.i2p/r/i2p/search?q=%s&restrict_sr=on,teddit.i2p/r/i2p,http://teddit.i2p/r/i2p/search?q=%s&restrict_sr=on,tracker2.postman.i2p,http://tracker2.postman.i2p/?search=%s,tube.i2p,http://tube.i2p/search?query=%s,wiki.i2p-projekt.i2p,http://wiki.i2p-projekt.i2p/wiki/index.php?search=%s,wikiless.i2p,http://wikiless.i2p/w/index.php?search=%s&fulltext=Search,wordnik.i2p,http://wordnik.i2p/words?myWord=%s"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_ENGINES` | `"routerconsole.searchEngines"`

- net.i2p.router.web.helpers.SidebarHelper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_FULL` | `"RouterInfo,CPUBar,MemoryBar,UpdateStatus,Bandwidth,BandwidthGraph,NetworkReachability,FirewallAndReseedStatus,I2PServices,I2PInternals,Peers,Tunnels,TunnelStatus,NewsHeadings,RestartStatus,Destinations,"`
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_FULL_ADVANCED` | `"AdvancedRouterInfo,CPUBar,MemoryBar,UpdateStatus,Bandwidth,BandwidthGraph,NetworkReachability,FirewallAndReseedStatus,I2PServices,I2PInternals,Advanced,Peers,Tunnels,Congestion,NewsHeadings,RestartStatus,Destinations,"`
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_FULL_NEWUSER` | `"RouterInfo,CPUBar,MemoryBar,UpdateStatus,Bandwidth,BandwidthGraph,NetworkReachability,FirewallAndReseedStatus,I2PServices,I2PInternals,HelpAndFAQ,Peers,Tunnels,TunnelStatus,NewsHeadings,RestartStatus,Destinations,"`
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_MINIMAL` | `"ShortRouterInfo,CPUBar,MemoryBar,UpdateStatus,Bandwidth,BandwidthGraph,NetworkReachability,FirewallAndReseedStatus,Peers,Tunnels,NewsHeadings,RestartStatus,Destinations,"`
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_MINIMAL_ADVANCED` | `"AdvancedRouterInfo,CPUBar,MemoryBar,UpdateStatus,Bandwidth,BandwidthGraph,NetworkReachability,FirewallAndReseedStatus,Peers,Tunnels,Congestion,NewsHeadings,RestartStatus,Destinations,"`
  `static final String` | `PROP_SUMMARYBAR` | `"routerconsole.summaryBar."`
  `static final String` | `THINSP` | `" / "`

- net.i2p.router.web.helpers.net.i2p.router.web.helpers.UDPSorters
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `FLAG_ALPHA` | `0`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_CWND` | `6`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_DEBUG` | `99`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_DUP` | `15`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_IDLE_IN` | `1`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_IDLE_OUT` | `2`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_MTU` | `11`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_RATE_IN` | `3`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_RATE_OUT` | `4`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_RECV` | `13`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_RESEND` | `14`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_RTO` | `10`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_RTT` | `8`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_SEND` | `12`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_SKEW` | `5`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_SSTHRESH` | `7`
  `static final int` | `FLAG_UPTIME` | `16`

- net.i2p.router.web.helpers.WizardHelper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final float` | `BW_SCALE` | `0.75f`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_COMPLETE` | `"routerconsole.welcomeWizardComplete"`

- net.i2p.sam.SAMBridge
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final String` | `DEFAULT_DATAGRAM_HOST` | `"127.0.0.1"`
  `protected static final int` | `DEFAULT_DATAGRAM_PORT_INT` | `7655`
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_SAM_CONFIGFILE` | `"sam.config"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_SAM_KEYFILE` | `"sam.keys"`
  `protected static final String` | `DEFAULT_TCP_HOST` | `"127.0.0.1"`
  `protected static final String` | `DEFAULT_TCP_PORT` | `"7656"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_AUTH` | `"sam.auth"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DATAGRAM_HOST` | `"sam.udp.host"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DATAGRAM_PORT` | `"sam.udp.port"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PW_PREFIX` | `"sam.auth."`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PW_SUFFIX` | `".shash"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TCP_HOST` | `"sam.tcp.host"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TCP_PORT` | `"sam.tcp.port"`

- net.i2p.sam.net.i2p.sam.SAMDatagramSession
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DGRAM_SIZE_MAX` | `31744`

- net.i2p.sam.net.i2p.sam.SAMRawSession
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `RAW_SIZE_MAX` | `32768`

- net.i2p.sam.net.i2p.sam.SAMStreamSession
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_FORCE_FLUSH` | `"false"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FORCE_FLUSH` | `"sam.forceFlush"`
  `protected static final int` | `SOCKET_HANDLER_BUF_SIZE` | `32768`

- net.i2p.sam.net.i2p.sam.SAMUtils
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `COMMAND` | `"\"\"COMMAND\"\""`
  `public static final String` | `OPCODE` | `"\"\"OPCODE\"\""`

- net.i2p.sam.net.i2p.sam.SAMv1Handler
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final String` | `SESSION_ERROR` | `"SESSION STATUS RESULT=I2P_ERROR"`

- net.i2p.sam.client.SAMReader.SAMClientEventListener
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `NAMING_REPLY_INVALID_KEY` | `"INVALID_KEY"`
  `public static final String` | `NAMING_REPLY_KEY_NOT_FOUND` | `"KEY_NOT_FOUND"`
  `public static final String` | `NAMING_REPLY_OK` | `"OK"`
  `public static final String` | `SESSION_STATUS_DUPLICATE_DEST` | `"DUPLICATE_DEST"`
  `public static final String` | `SESSION_STATUS_I2P_ERROR` | `"I2P_ERROR"`
  `public static final String` | `SESSION_STATUS_INVALID_KEY` | `"INVALID_KEY"`
  `public static final String` | `SESSION_STATUS_OK` | `"OK"`
  `public static final String` | `STREAM_CLOSED_CANT_REACH_PEER` | `"CANT_REACH_PEER"`
  `public static final String` | `STREAM_CLOSED_I2P_ERROR` | `"I2P_ERROR"`
  `public static final String` | `STREAM_CLOSED_OK` | `"OK"`
  `public static final String` | `STREAM_CLOSED_PEER_NOT_FOUND` | `"PEER_NOT_FOUND"`
  `public static final String` | `STREAM_CLOSED_TIMEOUT` | `"CLOSED"`
  `public static final String` | `STREAM_STATUS_CANT_REACH_PEER` | `"CANT_REACH_PEER"`
  `public static final String` | `STREAM_STATUS_I2P_ERROR` | `"I2P_ERROR"`
  `public static final String` | `STREAM_STATUS_INVALID_KEY` | `"INVALID_KEY"`
  `public static final String` | `STREAM_STATUS_OK` | `"OK"`
  `public static final String` | `STREAM_STATUS_TIMEOUT` | `"TIMEOUT"`

- net.i2p.sam.client.net.i2p.sam.client.SSLUtil
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_SAMCLIENT_CONFIGFILE` | `"samclient.config"`

- net.i2p.socks.SOCKS4Constants
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `SOCKS_VERSION_4` | `4`

- net.i2p.socks.SOCKS4Constants.Command
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BIND` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `CONNECT` | `1`

- net.i2p.socks.SOCKS4Constants.Reply
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CONNECTION_REFUSED` | `91`
  `public static final int` | `SUCCEEDED` | `90`

- net.i2p.socks.SOCKS5Constants
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `AUTH_FAILURE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `AUTH_SUCCESS` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `AUTH_VERSION` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `SOCKS_VERSION_5` | `5`

- net.i2p.socks.SOCKS5Constants.AddressType
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DOMAINNAME` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `IPV4` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `IPV6` | `4`

- net.i2p.socks.SOCKS5Constants.Command
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BIND` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `CONNECT` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `TOR_CONNECT_DIR` | `242`
  `public static final int` | `TOR_RESOLVE` | `240`
  `public static final int` | `TOR_RESOLVE_PTR` | `241`
  `public static final int` | `UDP_ASSOCIATE` | `3`

- net.i2p.socks.SOCKS5Constants.Method
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `NO_ACCEPTABLE_METHODS` | `255`
  `public static final int` | `NO_AUTH_REQUIRED` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `USERNAME_PASSWORD` | `2`

- net.i2p.socks.SOCKS5Constants.Reply
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ADDRESS_TYPE_NOT_SUPPORTED` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `COMMAND_NOT_SUPPORTED` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `CONNECTION_NOT_ALLOWED_BY_RULESET` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `CONNECTION_REFUSED` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `GENERAL_SOCKS_SERVER_FAILURE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `HOST_UNREACHABLE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `NETWORK_UNREACHABLE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `SUCCEEDED` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `TTL_EXPIRED` | `6`

- net.i2p.stat.RateConstants
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `FIVE_MINUTES` | `300000L`
  `public static final long` | `ONE_DAY` | `86400000L`
  `public static final long` | `ONE_HOUR` | `3600000L`
  `public static final long` | `ONE_MINUTE` | `60000L`
  `public static final long` | `TEN_MINUTES` | `600000L`
  `public static final long` | `THIRTY_MINUTES` | `1800000L`

- net.i2p.stat.StatManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_STAT_FULL` | `"stat.full"`

- net.i2p.update.UpdateManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `APP_NAME` | `"update"`

- net.i2p.util.ArraySet<E>
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_CAPACITY` | `32`

- net.i2p.util.Clock
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `MAX_LIVE_OFFSET` | `600000L`
  `public static final long` | `MAX_OFFSET` | `259200000L`
  `public static final long` | `MIN_OFFSET_CHANGE` | `5000L`

- net.i2p.util.DNSOverHTTPS
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `UA_CLEARNET` | `"Mozilla/5.0 (Windows NT 10.0; rv:128.0) Gecko/20100101 Firefox/128.0"`

- net.i2p.util.EepGet
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final int` | `CONNECT_TIMEOUT` | `90000`
  `protected static final int` | `INACTIVITY_TIMEOUT` | `300000`
  `protected static final int` | `MAX_COMPLETE_FAILS` | `20`
  `protected static final String` | `USER_AGENT` | `"Wget/1.11.4"`

- net.i2p.util.Log
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CRIT` | `50`
  `public static final int` | `DEBUG` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `ERROR` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `INFO` | `20`
  `public static final String` | `STR_CRIT` | `"CRIT"`
  `public static final String` | `STR_DEBUG` | `"DEBUG"`
  `public static final String` | `STR_ERROR` | `"ERROR"`
  `public static final String` | `STR_INFO` | `"INFO"`
  `public static final String` | `STR_WARN` | `"WARN"`
  `public static final int` | `WARN` | `30`

- net.i2p.util.LogManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final char` | `CLASS` | `99`
  `public static final String` | `CONFIG_LOCATION_DEFAULT` | `"logger.config"`
  `public static final String` | `CONFIG_LOCATION_PROP` | `"loggerConfigLocation"`
  `public static final char` | `DATE` | `100`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_CONSOLEBUFFERSIZE` | `25`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_DATEFORMAT` | `"yyyy/MM/dd HH:mm:ss.SSS"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_DEFAULTLEVEL` | `"ERROR"`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_DISPLAYONSCREEN` | `true`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_FILENAME` | `"logs/log-@.txt"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_FILESIZE` | `"5m"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_FORMAT` | `"d p[t] c: m"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_ONSCREENLEVEL` | `"ERROR"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_ROTATIONLIMIT` | `"3"`
  `public static final String` | `FILENAME_OVERRIDE_PROP` | `"loggerFilenameOverride"`
  `public static final char` | `MESSAGE` | `109`
  `public static final char` | `PRIORITY` | `112`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CONSOLEBUFFERSIZE` | `"logger.consoleBufferSize"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DATEFORMAT` | `"logger.dateFormat"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DEFAULTLEVEL` | `"logger.defaultLevel"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DISPLAYONSCREEN` | `"logger.displayOnScreen"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DISPLAYONSCREENLEVEL` | `"logger.minimumOnScreenLevel"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FILENAME` | `"logger.logFileName"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FILESIZE` | `"logger.logFileSize"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FORMAT` | `"logger.format"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_RECORD_PREFIX` | `"logger.record."`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ROTATIONLIMIT` | `"logger.logRotationLimit"`
  `public static final char` | `THREAD` | `116`

- net.i2p.util.net.i2p.util.LogWriter
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final long` | `FLUSH_INTERVAL` | `15000L`

- net.i2p.util.PasswordManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final String` | `PROP_B64` | `".b64"`
  `protected static final String` | `PROP_CRYPT` | `".crypt"`
  `protected static final String` | `PROP_MD5` | `".md5"`
  `protected static final String` | `PROP_PW` | `".password"`
  `protected static final String` | `PROP_SHASH` | `".shash"`
  `protected static final int` | `SALT_LENGTH` | `16`
  `protected static final int` | `SHASH_LENGTH` | `48`

- net.i2p.util.PortMapper
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_CONSOLE_PORT` | `7657`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_HOST` | `"127.0.0.1"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_HTTPS_CONSOLE_PORT` | `7667`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PREFER_HTTPS` | `"routerconsole.preferHTTPS"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_BOB` | `"BOB"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_CONSOLE` | `"console"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_EEPSITE` | `"eepsite"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_HTTP_I2PCONTROL` | `"http_i2pcontrol"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_HTTP_PROXY` | `"HTTP"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_HTTPS_CONSOLE` | `"https_console"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_HTTPS_EEPSITE` | `"https_eepsite"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_HTTPS_I2PCONTROL` | `"https_i2pcontrol"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_HTTPS_PROXY` | `"HTTPS"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_I2CP` | `"I2CP"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_I2CP_SSL` | `"I2CP-SSL"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_I2PSNARK` | `"i2psnark"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_I2PTUNNEL` | `"i2ptunnel"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_IMAGEGEN` | `"imagegen"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_IRC` | `"irc"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_JSONRPC` | `"jsonrpc"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_POP` | `"POP3"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_SAM` | `"SAM"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_SAM_SSL` | `"SAM-SSL"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_SAM_UDP` | `"SAM-UDP"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_SMTP` | `"SMTP"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_SOCKS` | `"socks"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_SUSIDNS` | `"susidns"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_SUSIMAIL` | `"susimail"`
  `public static final String` | `SVC_TAHOE` | `"tahoe-lafs"`

- net.i2p.util.SimpleTimer2.TimedEvent
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final int` | `DEFAULT_FUZZ` | `100`

- net.i2p.util.SystemVersion
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DAEMON_USER` | `"i2psvc"`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_OVERRIDE_IS_SLOW` | `false`
  `public static final String` | `GENTOO_USER` | `"i2p"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OVERRIDE_IS_SLOW` | `"router.overrideIsSlow"`

- net.i2p.util.Translate
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PROP_COUNTRY` | `"routerconsole.country"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_LANG` | `"routerconsole.lang"`

## net.metanotion.*

- net.metanotion.io.block.BlockFile
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAGIC_CONT` | `1129270868`
  `public static final int` | `METAINDEX_PAGE` | `2`
  `public static final long` | `OFFSET_MOUNTED` | `20L`
  `public static final int` | `PAGESIZE` | `1024`

- net.metanotion.io.block.index.BSkipLevels<K extends Comparable<? super K>,V>
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `HEADER_LEN` | `16`

- net.metanotion.io.block.index.BSkipSpan<K extends Comparable<? super K>,V>
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CONT_HEADER_LEN` | `8`
  `protected static final int` | `HEADER_LEN` | `20`
  `protected static final int` | `MAGIC` | `1399873902`

- net.metanotion.util.skiplist.SkipLevels<K extends Comparable<? super K>,V>
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_SIZE` | `32`

- net.metanotion.util.skiplist.SkipList<K extends Comparable<? super K>,V>
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final int` | `P` | `2`

- net.metanotion.util.skiplist.SkipSpan<K extends Comparable<? super K>,V>
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_SIZE` | `256`

## org.apache.*

- org.apache.commons.io.ByteOrderMark
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final char` | `UTF_BOM` | `65279`

- org.apache.commons.io.FilenameUtils
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final char` | `EXTENSION_SEPARATOR` | `46`

- org.apache.commons.io.FileUtils
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `ONE_EB` | `1152921504606846976L`
  `public static final long` | `ONE_GB` | `1073741824L`
  `public static final long` | `ONE_KB` | `1024L`
  `public static final long` | `ONE_MB` | `1048576L`
  `public static final long` | `ONE_PB` | `1125899906842624L`
  `public static final long` | `ONE_TB` | `1099511627776L`

- org.apache.commons.io.IOUtils
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CR` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_BUFFER_SIZE` | `8192`
  `public static final char` | `DIR_SEPARATOR_UNIX` | `47`
  `public static final char` | `DIR_SEPARATOR_WINDOWS` | `92`
  `public static final int` | `EOF` | `-1`
  `public static final int` | `LF` | `10`

- org.apache.commons.io.RandomAccessFileMode
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `R` | `"r"`
  `public static final String` | `RW` | `"rw"`
  `public static final String` | `RWD` | `"rwd"`
  `public static final String` | `RWS` | `"rws"`

- org.apache.commons.io.file.attribute.FileTimes
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final long` | `UNIX_TO_NTFS_OFFSET` | `-116444736000000000L`

- org.apache.commons.io.input.UnsynchronizedByteArrayInputStream
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `END_OF_STREAM` | `-1`

- org.apache.commons.io.output.AbstractByteArrayOutputStream<T extends AbstractByteArrayOutputStream<T>>
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_SIZE` | `1024`

- org.apache.commons.io.output.WriterOutputStream
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BUFFER_SIZE` | `8192`

- org.apache.commons.net.SocketClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `NETASCII_EOL` | `"\r\n"`

- org.apache.commons.net.bsd.RCommandClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `514`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_CLIENT_PORT` | `1023`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_CLIENT_PORT` | `512`

- org.apache.commons.net.bsd.RExecClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `512`
  `protected static final char` | `NULL_CHAR` | `0`

- org.apache.commons.net.bsd.RLoginClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `513`

- org.apache.commons.net.chargen.CharGenTCPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CHARGEN_PORT` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `NETSTAT_PORT` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `QUOTE_OF_DAY_PORT` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `SYSTAT_PORT` | `11`

- org.apache.commons.net.chargen.CharGenUDPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CHARGEN_PORT` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `NETSTAT_PORT` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `QUOTE_OF_DAY_PORT` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `SYSTAT_PORT` | `11`

- org.apache.commons.net.daytime.DaytimeTCPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `13`

- org.apache.commons.net.daytime.DaytimeUDPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `13`

- org.apache.commons.net.discard.DiscardTCPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `9`

- org.apache.commons.net.discard.DiscardUDPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `9`

- org.apache.commons.net.echo.EchoTCPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `7`

- org.apache.commons.net.echo.EchoUDPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `7`

- org.apache.commons.net.finger.FingerClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `79`

- org.apache.commons.net.ftp.FTP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ASCII_FILE_TYPE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `BINARY_FILE_TYPE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `BLOCK_TRANSFER_MODE` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `CARRIAGE_CONTROL_TEXT_FORMAT` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `COMPRESSED_TRANSFER_MODE` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_DATA_PORT` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `DEFLATE_TRANSFER_MODE` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `EBCDIC_FILE_TYPE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_STRUCTURE` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `LOCAL_FILE_TYPE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `NON_PRINT_TEXT_FORMAT` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `PAGE_STRUCTURE` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `RECORD_STRUCTURE` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `REPLY_CODE_LEN` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `STREAM_TRANSFER_MODE` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `TELNET_TEXT_FORMAT` | `5`

- org.apache.commons.net.ftp.FTPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ACTIVE_LOCAL_DATA_CONNECTION_MODE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `ACTIVE_REMOTE_DATA_CONNECTION_MODE` | `1`
  `public static final String` | `FTP_IP_ADDRESS_FROM_PASV_RESPONSE` | `"org.apache.commons.net.ftp.ipAddressFromPasvResponse"`
  `public static final String` | `FTP_SYSTEM_TYPE` | `"org.apache.commons.net.ftp.systemType"`
  `public static final String` | `FTP_SYSTEM_TYPE_DEFAULT` | `"org.apache.commons.net.ftp.systemType.default"`
  `public static final int` | `PASSIVE_LOCAL_DATA_CONNECTION_MODE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `PASSIVE_REMOTE_DATA_CONNECTION_MODE` | `3`
  `public static final String` | `SYSTEM_TYPE_PROPERTIES` | `"/systemType.properties"`

- org.apache.commons.net.ftp.FTPClientConfig
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `SYST_AS400` | `"AS/400"`
  `public static final String` | `SYST_L8` | `"TYPE: L8"`
  `public static final String` | `SYST_MACOS_PETER` | `"MACOS PETER"`
  `public static final String` | `SYST_MVS` | `"MVS"`
  `public static final String` | `SYST_NETWARE` | `"NETWARE"`
  `public static final String` | `SYST_NT` | `"WINDOWS"`
  `public static final String` | `SYST_OS2` | `"OS/2"`
  `public static final String` | `SYST_OS400` | `"OS/400"`
  `public static final String` | `SYST_UNIX` | `"UNIX"`
  `public static final String` | `SYST_UNIX_TRIM_LEADING` | `"UNIX_LTRIM"`
  `public static final String` | `SYST_VMS` | `"VMS"`

- org.apache.commons.net.ftp.org.apache.commons.net.ftp.FTPCommand
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ABOR` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `ABORT` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `ACCOUNT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `ACCT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `ALLO` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `ALLOCATE` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `APPE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `APPEND` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `CDUP` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `CHANGE_TO_PARENT_DIRECTORY` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `CHANGE_WORKING_DIRECTORY` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `CWD` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_PORT` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `DELE` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `DELETE` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `EPRT` | `37`
  `public static final int` | `EPSV` | `36`
  `public static final int` | `FEAT` | `34`
  `public static final int` | `FEATURES` | `34`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_STRUCTURE` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `GET_MOD_TIME` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `HELP` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `LIST` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `LOGOUT` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `MAKE_DIRECTORY` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `MDTM` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `MFMT` | `35`
  `public static final int` | `MKD` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `MLSD` | `38`
  `public static final int` | `MLST` | `39`
  `public static final int` | `MOD_TIME` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `MODE` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `NAME_LIST` | `27`
  `public static final int` | `NLST` | `27`
  `public static final int` | `NOOP` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `PASS` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `PASSIVE` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `PASSWORD` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `PASV` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `PORT` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `PRINT_WORKING_DIRECTORY` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `PWD` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `QUIT` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `REIN` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `REINITIALIZE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `REMOVE_DIRECTORY` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `RENAME_FROM` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `RENAME_TO` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `REPRESENTATION_TYPE` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `REST` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `RESTART` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `RETR` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `RETRIEVE` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `RMD` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `RNFR` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `RNTO` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `SET_MOD_TIME` | `35`
  `public static final int` | `SITE` | `28`
  `public static final int` | `SITE_PARAMETERS` | `28`
  `public static final int` | `SMNT` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `STAT` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `STOR` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `STORE` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `STORE_UNIQUE` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `STOU` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `STRU` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `STRUCTURE_MOUNT` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `SYST` | `29`
  `public static final int` | `SYSTEM` | `29`
  `public static final int` | `TRANSFER_MODE` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `TYPE` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `USER` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `USERNAME` | `0`

- org.apache.commons.net.ftp.FTPFile
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DIRECTORY_TYPE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `EXECUTE_PERMISSION` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_TYPE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `GROUP_ACCESS` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `READ_PERMISSION` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `SYMBOLIC_LINK_TYPE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `UNKNOWN_TYPE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `USER_ACCESS` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `WORLD_ACCESS` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `WRITE_PERMISSION` | `1`

- org.apache.commons.net.ftp.FTPReply
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ACTION_ABORTED` | `451`
  `public static final int` | `BAD_COMMAND_SEQUENCE` | `503`
  `public static final int` | `BAD_TLS_NEGOTIATION_OR_DATA_ENCRYPTION_REQUIRED` | `522`
  `public static final int` | `CANNOT_OPEN_DATA_CONNECTION` | `425`
  `public static final int` | `CLOSING_DATA_CONNECTION` | `226`
  `public static final int` | `COMMAND_IS_SUPERFLUOUS` | `202`
  `public static final int` | `COMMAND_NOT_IMPLEMENTED` | `502`
  `public static final int` | `COMMAND_NOT_IMPLEMENTED_FOR_PARAMETER` | `504`
  `public static final int` | `COMMAND_OK` | `200`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_CONNECTION_ALREADY_OPEN` | `125`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_CONNECTION_OPEN` | `225`
  `public static final int` | `DENIED_FOR_POLICY_REASONS` | `533`
  `public static final int` | `DIRECTORY_STATUS` | `212`
  `public static final int` | `ENTERING_EPSV_MODE` | `229`
  `public static final int` | `ENTERING_PASSIVE_MODE` | `227`
  `public static final int` | `EXTENDED_PORT_FAILURE` | `522`
  `public static final int` | `FAILED_SECURITY_CHECK` | `535`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_ACTION_NOT_TAKEN` | `450`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_ACTION_OK` | `250`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_ACTION_PENDING` | `350`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_NAME_NOT_ALLOWED` | `553`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_STATUS` | `213`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_STATUS_OK` | `150`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_UNAVAILABLE` | `550`
  `public static final int` | `HELP_MESSAGE` | `214`
  `public static final int` | `INSUFFICIENT_STORAGE` | `452`
  `public static final int` | `NAME_SYSTEM_TYPE` | `215`
  `public static final int` | `NEED_ACCOUNT` | `332`
  `public static final int` | `NEED_ACCOUNT_FOR_STORING_FILES` | `532`
  `public static final int` | `NEED_PASSWORD` | `331`
  `public static final int` | `NOT_LOGGED_IN` | `530`
  `public static final int` | `PAGE_TYPE_UNKNOWN` | `551`
  `public static final int` | `PATHNAME_CREATED` | `257`
  `public static final int` | `REQUEST_DENIED` | `534`
  `public static final int` | `REQUESTED_PROT_LEVEL_NOT_SUPPORTED` | `536`
  `public static final int` | `RESTART_MARKER` | `110`
  `public static final int` | `SECURITY_DATA_EXCHANGE_COMPLETE` | `234`
  `public static final int` | `SECURITY_DATA_EXCHANGE_SUCCESSFULLY` | `235`
  `public static final int` | `SECURITY_DATA_IS_ACCEPTABLE` | `335`
  `public static final int` | `SECURITY_MECHANISM_IS_OK` | `334`
  `public static final int` | `SERVICE_CLOSING_CONTROL_CONNECTION` | `221`
  `public static final int` | `SERVICE_NOT_AVAILABLE` | `421`
  `public static final int` | `SERVICE_NOT_READY` | `120`
  `public static final int` | `SERVICE_READY` | `220`
  `public static final int` | `STORAGE_ALLOCATION_EXCEEDED` | `552`
  `public static final int` | `SYNTAX_ERROR_IN_ARGUMENTS` | `501`
  `public static final int` | `SYSTEM_STATUS` | `211`
  `public static final int` | `TRANSFER_ABORTED` | `426`
  `public static final int` | `UNAVAILABLE_RESOURCE` | `431`
  `public static final int` | `UNRECOGNIZED_COMMAND` | `500`
  `public static final int` | `USER_LOGGED_IN` | `230`

- org.apache.commons.net.ftp.FTPSClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_FTPS_DATA_PORT` | `989`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_FTPS_PORT` | `990`

- org.apache.commons.net.ftp.org.apache.commons.net.ftp.FTPSCommand
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ADAT` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `AUTH` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `AUTHENTICATION_SECURITY_DATA` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `AUTHENTICATION_SECURITY_MECHANISM` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `CCC` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `CLEAR_COMMAND_CHANNEL` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_CHANNEL_PROTECTION_LEVEL` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `PBSZ` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `PROT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `PROTECTION_BUFFER_SIZE` | `2`

- org.apache.commons.net.ftp.parser.FTPTimestampParser
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_RECENT_SDF` | `"MMM d HH:mm"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_SDF` | `"MMM d yyyy"`

- org.apache.commons.net.ftp.parser.MacOsPeterFTPEntryParser
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_DATE_FORMAT` | `"MMM d yyyy"`
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_RECENT_DATE_FORMAT` | `"MMM d HH:mm"`

- org.apache.commons.net.ftp.parser.MVSFTPEntryParser
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_DATE_FORMAT` | `"yyyy/MM/dd HH:mm"`
  `static final String` | `FILE_LIST_REGEX` | `"\\S+\\s+\\S+\\s+\\S+\\s+\\S+\\s+(?:\\S+\\s+)?\\S+\\s+\\S+\\s+\\S+\\s+(PS|PO|PO-E)\\s+(\\S+)\\s*"`
  `static final int` | `FILE_LIST_TYPE` | `0`
  `static final String` | `JES_LEVEL_1_LIST_REGEX` | `"(\\S+)\\s+(\\S+)\\s+(\\S+)\\s+(\\S+)\\s+(\\S+)\\s+(\\S+)\\s*"`
  `static final int` | `JES_LEVEL_1_LIST_TYPE` | `3`
  `static final String` | `JES_LEVEL_2_LIST_REGEX` | `"(\\S+)\\s+(\\S+)\\s+(\\S+)\\s+(\\S+)\\s+(\\S+)\\s+(\\S+).*"`
  `static final int` | `JES_LEVEL_2_LIST_TYPE` | `4`
  `static final String` | `MEMBER_LIST_REGEX` | `"(\\S+)\\s+\\S+\\s+\\S+\\s+(\\S+)\\s+(\\S+)\\s+\\S+\\s+\\S+\\s+\\S+\\s+\\S+\\s*"`
  `static final int` | `MEMBER_LIST_TYPE` | `1`
  `static final int` | `UNIX_LIST_TYPE` | `2`
  `static final int` | `UNKNOWN_LIST_TYPE` | `-1`

- org.apache.commons.net.ftp.parser.UnixFTPEntryParser
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_DATE_FORMAT` | `"MMM d yyyy"`
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_RECENT_DATE_FORMAT` | `"MMM d HH:mm"`
  `static final String` | `NUMERIC_DATE_FORMAT` | `"yyyy-MM-dd HH:mm"`

- org.apache.commons.net.imap.IMAP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `143`

- org.apache.commons.net.imap.IMAPReply
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BAD` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `CONT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `NO` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `OK` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `PARTIAL` | `3`

- org.apache.commons.net.imap.IMAPSClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_IMAPS_PORT` | `993`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_PROTOCOL` | `"TLS"`

- org.apache.commons.net.io.CopyStreamEvent
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `UNKNOWN_STREAM_SIZE` | `-1L`

- org.apache.commons.net.io.Util
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_COPY_BUFFER_SIZE` | `1024`

- org.apache.commons.net.nntp.NewsgroupInfo
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MODERATED_POSTING_PERMISSION` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `PERMITTED_POSTING_PERMISSION` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `PROHIBITED_POSTING_PERMISSION` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `UNKNOWN_POSTING_PERMISSION` | `0`

- org.apache.commons.net.nntp.NNTP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `119`

- org.apache.commons.net.nntp.NNTPCommand
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ARTICLE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `AUTHINFO` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `BODY` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `GROUP` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `HEAD` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `HELP` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `IHAVE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `LAST` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `LIST` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `NEWGROUPS` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `NEWNEWS` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `NEXT` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `POST` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `QUIT` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `SLAVE` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `STAT` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `XHDR` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `XOVER` | `16`

- org.apache.commons.net.nntp.NNTPReply
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ARTICLE_LIST_BY_MESSAGE_ID_FOLLOWS` | `230`
  `public static final int` | `ARTICLE_NOT_WANTED` | `435`
  `public static final int` | `ARTICLE_POSTED_OK` | `240`
  `public static final int` | `ARTICLE_REJECTED` | `437`
  `public static final int` | `ARTICLE_RETRIEVED_BODY_FOLLOWS` | `222`
  `public static final int` | `ARTICLE_RETRIEVED_HEAD_AND_BODY_FOLLOW` | `220`
  `public static final int` | `ARTICLE_RETRIEVED_HEAD_FOLLOWS` | `221`
  `public static final int` | `ARTICLE_RETRIEVED_REQUEST_TEXT_SEPARATELY` | `223`
  `public static final int` | `ARTICLE_TRANSFERRED_OK` | `235`
  `public static final int` | `AUTHENTICATION_ACCEPTED` | `281`
  `public static final int` | `AUTHENTICATION_REJECTED` | `482`
  `public static final int` | `AUTHENTICATION_REQUIRED` | `480`
  `public static final int` | `CLOSING_CONNECTION` | `205`
  `public static final int` | `COMMAND_NOT_RECOGNIZED` | `500`
  `public static final int` | `COMMAND_SYNTAX_ERROR` | `501`
  `public static final int` | `DEBUG_OUTPUT` | `199`
  `public static final int` | `GROUP_SELECTED` | `211`
  `public static final int` | `HELP_TEXT_FOLLOWS` | `100`
  `public static final int` | `MORE_AUTH_INFO_REQUIRED` | `381`
  `public static final int` | `NEW_NEWSGROUP_LIST_FOLLOWS` | `231`
  `public static final int` | `NO_CURRENT_ARTICLE_SELECTED` | `420`
  `public static final int` | `NO_NEWSGROUP_SELECTED` | `412`
  `public static final int` | `NO_NEXT_ARTICLE` | `421`
  `public static final int` | `NO_PREVIOUS_ARTICLE` | `422`
  `public static final int` | `NO_SUCH_ARTICLE_FOUND` | `430`
  `public static final int` | `NO_SUCH_ARTICLE_NUMBER` | `423`
  `public static final int` | `NO_SUCH_NEWSGROUP` | `411`
  `public static final int` | `PERMISSION_DENIED` | `502`
  `public static final int` | `POSTING_FAILED` | `441`
  `public static final int` | `POSTING_NOT_ALLOWED` | `440`
  `public static final int` | `PROGRAM_FAULT` | `503`
  `public static final int` | `SEND_ARTICLE_TO_POST` | `340`
  `public static final int` | `SEND_ARTICLE_TO_TRANSFER` | `335`
  `public static final int` | `SERVER_READY_POSTING_ALLOWED` | `200`
  `public static final int` | `SERVER_READY_POSTING_NOT_ALLOWED` | `201`
  `public static final int` | `SERVICE_DISCONTINUED` | `400`
  `public static final int` | `SLAVE_STATUS_NOTED` | `202`
  `public static final int` | `TRANSFER_FAILED` | `436`

- org.apache.commons.net.ntp.NTPUDPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `123`

- org.apache.commons.net.ntp.NtpV3Packet
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `LI_ALARM_CONDITION` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `LI_LAST_MINUTE_HAS_59_SECONDS` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `LI_LAST_MINUTE_HAS_61_SECONDS` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `LI_NO_WARNING` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_BROADCAST` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_CLIENT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_CONTROL_MESSAGE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_PRIVATE` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_RESERVED` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_SERVER` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_SYMMETRIC_ACTIVE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MODE_SYMMETRIC_PASSIVE` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `NTP_MAXCLOCK` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `NTP_MAXPOLL` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `NTP_MINCLOCK` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `NTP_MINPOLL` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `NTP_PORT` | `123`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_DAYTIME` | `"DAYTIME"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_ICMP` | `"ICMP"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_NTP` | `"NTP"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_TIME` | `"TIME"`
  `public static final int` | `VERSION_3` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `VERSION_4` | `4`

- org.apache.commons.net.ntp.TimeStamp
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final long` | `msb0baseTime` | `2085978496000L`
  `protected static final long` | `msb1baseTime` | `-2208988800000L`
  `public static final String` | `NTP_DATE_FORMAT` | `"EEE, MMM dd yyyy HH:mm:ss.SSS"`

- org.apache.commons.net.pop3.POP3
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `AUTHORIZATION_STATE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `110`
  `public static final int` | `DISCONNECTED_STATE` | `-1`
  `static final String` | `ERROR` | `"-ERR"`
  `static final String` | `OK` | `"+OK"`
  `static final String` | `OK_INT` | `"+ "`
  `public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_STATE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `UPDATE_STATE` | `2`

- org.apache.commons.net.pop3.POP3Command
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `APOP` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `AUTH` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `CAPA` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `DELE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `LIST` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `NOOP` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `PASS` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `QUIT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `RETR` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `RSET` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `STAT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `TOP` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `UIDL` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `USER` | `0`

- org.apache.commons.net.pop3.POP3Reply
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ERROR` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `OK` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `OK_INT` | `2`

- org.apache.commons.net.smtp.SMTP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `25`

- org.apache.commons.net.smtp.SMTPCommand
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `AUTH` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `DATA` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `EHLO` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `EXPAND` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `EXPN` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `HELLO` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `HELO` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `HELP` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `LOGIN` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `LOGOUT` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `MAIL` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MAIL_FROM` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `NOOP` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `QUIT` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `RCPT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `RECIPIENT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `RESET` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `RSET` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `SAML` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `SEND` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `SEND_AND_MAIL_FROM` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `SEND_FROM` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `SEND_MESSAGE_DATA` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `SEND_OR_MAIL_FROM` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `SOML` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `TURN` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `VERIFY` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `VRFY` | `8`

- org.apache.commons.net.smtp.SMTPReply
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ACTION_ABORTED` | `451`
  `public static final int` | `ACTION_NOT_TAKEN` | `450`
  `public static final int` | `ACTION_OK` | `250`
  `public static final int` | `BAD_COMMAND_SEQUENCE` | `503`
  `public static final int` | `COMMAND_NOT_IMPLEMENTED` | `502`
  `public static final int` | `COMMAND_NOT_IMPLEMENTED_FOR_PARAMETER` | `504`
  `public static final int` | `HELP_MESSAGE` | `214`
  `public static final int` | `INSUFFICIENT_STORAGE` | `452`
  `public static final int` | `MAILBOX_NAME_NOT_ALLOWED` | `553`
  `public static final int` | `MAILBOX_UNAVAILABLE` | `550`
  `public static final int` | `SERVICE_CLOSING_TRANSMISSION_CHANNEL` | `221`
  `public static final int` | `SERVICE_NOT_AVAILABLE` | `421`
  `public static final int` | `SERVICE_READY` | `220`
  `public static final int` | `START_MAIL_INPUT` | `354`
  `public static final int` | `STORAGE_ALLOCATION_EXCEEDED` | `552`
  `public static final int` | `SYNTAX_ERROR_IN_ARGUMENTS` | `501`
  `public static final int` | `SYSTEM_STATUS` | `211`
  `public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_FAILED` | `554`
  `public static final int` | `UNRECOGNIZED_COMMAND` | `500`
  `public static final int` | `USER_NOT_LOCAL` | `551`
  `public static final int` | `USER_NOT_LOCAL_WILL_FORWARD` | `251`

- org.apache.commons.net.telnet.org.apache.commons.net.telnet.Telnet
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final boolean` | `debug` | `false`
  `static final boolean` | `debugoptions` | `false`
  `static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `23`
  `static final int` | `DO_MASK` | `2`
  `static final char` | `NUL` | `0`
  `static final int` | `REQUESTED_DO_MASK` | `8`
  `static final int` | `REQUESTED_WILL_MASK` | `4`
  `protected static final int` | `TERMINAL_TYPE` | `24`
  `protected static final int` | `TERMINAL_TYPE_IS` | `0`
  `protected static final int` | `TERMINAL_TYPE_SEND` | `1`
  `static final int` | `WILL_MASK` | `1`

- org.apache.commons.net.telnet.TelnetCommand
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ABORT` | `238`
  `public static final int` | `AO` | `245`
  `public static final int` | `AYT` | `246`
  `public static final int` | `BREAK` | `243`
  `public static final int` | `DM` | `242`
  `public static final int` | `DO` | `253`
  `public static final int` | `DONT` | `254`
  `public static final int` | `EC` | `247`
  `public static final int` | `EL` | `248`
  `public static final int` | `EOF` | `236`
  `public static final int` | `EOR` | `239`
  `public static final int` | `GA` | `249`
  `public static final int` | `IAC` | `255`
  `public static final int` | `IP` | `244`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_COMMAND_VALUE` | `255`
  `public static final int` | `NOP` | `241`
  `public static final int` | `SB` | `250`
  `public static final int` | `SE` | `240`
  `public static final int` | `SUSP` | `237`
  `public static final int` | `SYNCH` | `242`
  `public static final int` | `WILL` | `251`
  `public static final int` | `WONT` | `252`

- org.apache.commons.net.telnet.org.apache.commons.net.telnet.TelnetInputStream
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `STATE_CR` | `8`
  `static final int` | `STATE_DATA` | `0`
  `static final int` | `STATE_DO` | `4`
  `static final int` | `STATE_DONT` | `5`
  `static final int` | `STATE_IAC` | `1`
  `static final int` | `STATE_IAC_SB` | `9`
  `static final int` | `STATE_SB` | `6`
  `static final int` | `STATE_SE` | `7`
  `static final int` | `STATE_WILL` | `2`
  `static final int` | `STATE_WONT` | `3`

- org.apache.commons.net.telnet.TelnetNotificationHandler
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `RECEIVED_COMMAND` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `RECEIVED_DO` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `RECEIVED_DONT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `RECEIVED_WILL` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `RECEIVED_WONT` | `4`

- org.apache.commons.net.telnet.TelnetOption
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `APPROXIMATE_MESSAGE_SIZE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `AUTHENTICATION` | `37`
  `public static final int` | `BINARY` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `BYTE_MACRO` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `DATA_ENTRY_TERMINAL` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `ECHO` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `ENCRYPTION` | `38`
  `public static final int` | `END_OF_RECORD` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `EXTENDED_ASCII` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `EXTENDED_OPTIONS_LIST` | `255`
  `public static final int` | `FORCE_LOGOUT` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `LINEMODE` | `34`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_OPTION_VALUE` | `255`
  `public static final int` | `NEGOTIATE_CARRIAGE_RETURN` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `NEGOTIATE_FORMFEED` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `NEGOTIATE_HORIZONTAL_TAB` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `NEGOTIATE_HORIZONTAL_TAB_STOP` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `NEGOTIATE_LINEFEED` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `NEGOTIATE_OUTPUT_LINE_WIDTH` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `NEGOTIATE_OUTPUT_PAGE_SIZE` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `NEGOTIATE_VERTICAL_TAB` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `NEGOTIATE_VERTICAL_TAB_STOP` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `NEW_ENVIRONMENT_VARIABLES` | `39`
  `public static final int` | `OLD_ENVIRONMENT_VARIABLES` | `36`
  `public static final int` | `OUTPUT_MARKING` | `27`
  `public static final int` | `PREPARE_TO_RECONNECT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `REGIME_3270` | `29`
  `public static final int` | `REMOTE_CONTROLLED_TRANSMISSION` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `REMOTE_FLOW_CONTROL` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `SEND_LOCATION` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `STATUS` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `SUPDUP` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `SUPDUP_OUTPUT` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `SUPPRESS_GO_AHEAD` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `TACACS_USER_IDENTIFICATION` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `TERMINAL_LOCATION_NUMBER` | `28`
  `public static final int` | `TERMINAL_SPEED` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `TERMINAL_TYPE` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `TIMING_MARK` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `WINDOW_SIZE` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `X_DISPLAY_LOCATION` | `35`
  `public static final int` | `X3_PAD` | `30`

- org.apache.commons.net.telnet.TerminalTypeOptionHandler
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final int` | `TERMINAL_TYPE` | `24`
  `protected static final int` | `TERMINAL_TYPE_IS` | `0`
  `protected static final int` | `TERMINAL_TYPE_SEND` | `1`

- org.apache.commons.net.telnet.WindowSizeOptionHandler
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `protected static final int` | `WINDOW_SIZE` | `31`

- org.apache.commons.net.tftp.TFTP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ASCII_MODE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `BINARY_MODE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `69`
  `public static final int` | `IMAGE_MODE` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `NETASCII_MODE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `OCTET_MODE` | `1`
  `static final int` | `PACKET_SIZE` | `516`

- org.apache.commons.net.tftp.TFTPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MAX_TIMEOUTS` | `5`

- org.apache.commons.net.tftp.TFTPDataPacket
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_DATA_LENGTH` | `512`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_DATA_LENGTH` | `0`

- org.apache.commons.net.tftp.TFTPErrorPacket
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ACCESS_VIOLATION` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_EXISTS` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `FILE_NOT_FOUND` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `ILLEGAL_OPERATION` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `INVALID_OPTIONS_VALUE` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `NO_SUCH_USER` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `OUT_OF_SPACE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `UNDEFINED` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `UNKNOWN_TID` | `5`

- org.apache.commons.net.tftp.TFTPPacket
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ACKNOWLEDGEMENT` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `DATA` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `ERROR` | `5`
  `static final int` | `MIN_PACKET_SIZE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `OACK` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `READ_REQUEST` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `SEGMENT_SIZE` | `512`
  `public static final int` | `WRITE_REQUEST` | `2`

- org.apache.commons.net.time.TimeTCPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `37`
  `public static final long` | `SECONDS_1900_TO_1970` | `2208988800L`

- org.apache.commons.net.time.TimeUDPClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `37`
  `public static final long` | `SECONDS_1900_TO_1970` | `2208988800L`

- org.apache.commons.net.util.org.apache.commons.net.util.Base64
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `CHUNK_SIZE` | `76`

- org.apache.commons.net.util.NetConstants
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `EOS` | `-1`

- org.apache.commons.net.whois.WhoisClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_HOST` | `"whois.internic.net"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `43`

## org.bouncycastle.*

- org.bouncycastle.pqc.crypto.mlkem.org.bouncycastle.pqc.crypto.mlkem.MLKEMEngine
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `KyberN` | `256`
  `public static final int` | `KyberPolyBytes` | `384`
  `public static final int` | `KyberQ` | `3329`
  `public static final int` | `KyberQinv` | `62209`
  `public static final int` | `KyberSymBytes` | `32`

## org.cybergarage.*

- org.cybergarage.http.HTML
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `CONTENT_TYPE` | `"text/html; charset=\"utf-8\""`

- org.cybergarage.http.HTTP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `BOOTID_UPNP_ORG` | `"BOOTID.UPNP.ORG"`
  `public static final String` | `CACHE_CONTROL` | `"Cache-Control"`
  `public static final String` | `CALLBACK` | `"CALLBACK"`
  `public static final String` | `CHARSET` | `"charset"`
  `public static final String` | `CHUNKED` | `"Chunked"`
  `public static final String` | `CLOSE` | `"close"`
  `public static final String` | `CONNECTION` | `"Connection"`
  `public static final String` | `CONTENT_LANGUAGE` | `"Content-Language"`
  `public static final String` | `CONTENT_LENGTH` | `"Content-Length"`
  `public static final String` | `CONTENT_RANGE` | `"Content-Range"`
  `public static final String` | `CONTENT_RANGE_BYTES` | `"bytes"`
  `public static final String` | `CONTENT_TYPE` | `"Content-Type"`
  `public static final byte` | `CR` | `13`
  `public static final String` | `CRLF` | `"\r\n"`
  `public static final String` | `DATE` | `"Date"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_CHUNK_SIZE` | `524288`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `80`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_TIMEOUT` | `30`
  `public static final String` | `EXT` | `"EXT"`
  `public static final String` | `GET` | `"GET"`
  `public static final String` | `HEAD` | `"HEAD"`
  `public static final String` | `HEADER_LINE_DELIM` | `" :"`
  `public static final String` | `HOST` | `"Host"`
  `public static final String` | `KEEP_ALIVE` | `"Keep-Alive"`
  `public static final byte` | `LF` | `10`
  `public static final String` | `LOCATION` | `"Location"`
  `public static final String` | `M_SEARCH` | `"M-SEARCH"`
  `public static final String` | `MAN` | `"MAN"`
  `public static final String` | `MAX_AGE` | `"max-age"`
  `public static final String` | `MX` | `"MX"`
  `public static final String` | `MYNAME` | `"MYNAME"`
  `public static final String` | `NO_CACHE` | `"no-cache"`
  `public static final String` | `NOTIFY` | `"NOTIFY"`
  `public static final String` | `NT` | `"NT"`
  `public static final String` | `NTS` | `"NTS"`
  `public static final String` | `POST` | `"POST"`
  `public static final String` | `RANGE` | `"Range"`
  `public static final String` | `REQEST_LINE_DELIM` | `" "`
  `public static final String` | `SEQ` | `"SEQ"`
  `public static final String` | `SERVER` | `"Server"`
  `public static final String` | `SID` | `"SID"`
  `public static final String` | `SOAP_ACTION` | `"SOAPAction"`
  `public static final String` | `ST` | `"ST"`
  `public static final String` | `STATUS_LINE_DELIM` | `" "`
  `public static final String` | `SUBSCRIBE` | `"SUBSCRIBE"`
  `public static final String` | `TAB` | `"\t"`
  `public static final String` | `TIMEOUT` | `"TIMEOUT"`
  `public static final String` | `TRANSFER_ENCODING` | `"Transfer-Encoding"`
  `public static final String` | `UNSUBSCRIBE` | `"UNSUBSCRIBE"`
  `public static final String` | `USN` | `"USN"`
  `public static final String` | `VERSION` | `"1.1"`
  `public static final String` | `VERSION_10` | `"1.0"`
  `public static final String` | `VERSION_11` | `"1.1"`

- org.cybergarage.http.HTTPServer
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PORT` | `80`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_TIMEOUT` | `10000`
  `public static final String` | `NAME` | `"CyberHTTP"`
  `public static final String` | `VERSION` | `"1.0"`

- org.cybergarage.http.HTTPStatus
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `BAD_REQUEST` | `400`
  `public static final int` | `CONTINUE` | `100`
  `public static final int` | `INTERNAL_SERVER_ERROR` | `500`
  `public static final int` | `INVALID_RANGE` | `416`
  `public static final int` | `NOT_FOUND` | `404`
  `public static final int` | `OK` | `200`
  `public static final int` | `PARTIAL_CONTENT` | `206`
  `public static final int` | `PRECONDITION_FAILED` | `412`

- org.cybergarage.net.HostInterface
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `IPV4_BITMASK` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `IPV6_BITMASK` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `LOCAL_BITMASK` | `256`

- org.cybergarage.soap.SOAP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `BODY` | `"Body"`
  `public static final String` | `CONTENT_TYPE` | `"text/xml; charset=\"utf-8\""`
  `public static final String` | `DELIM` | `":"`
  `public static final String` | `DETAIL` | `"detail"`
  `public static final String` | `ENCSTYLE_URL` | `"http://schemas.xmlsoap.org/soap/encoding/"`
  `public static final String` | `ENVELOPE` | `"Envelope"`
  `public static final String` | `ERROR_CODE` | `"errorCode"`
  `public static final String` | `ERROR_DESCRIPTION` | `"errorDescription"`
  `public static final String` | `FAULT` | `"Fault"`
  `public static final String` | `FAULT_CODE` | `"faultcode"`
  `public static final String` | `FAULT_STRING` | `"faultstring"`
  `public static final String` | `FAULTACTOR` | `"faultactor"`
  `public static final String` | `METHODNS` | `"u"`
  `public static final String` | `RESPONSE` | `"Response"`
  `public static final String` | `RESULTSTATUS` | `"ResultStatus"`
  `public static final String` | `UPNP_ERROR` | `"UPnPError"`
  `public static final String` | `VERSION_HEADER` | `"<?xml version=\"1.0\" encoding=\"utf-8\"?>"`
  `public static final String` | `XMLNS` | `"s"`
  `public static final String` | `XMLNS_URL` | `"http://schemas.xmlsoap.org/soap/envelope/"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.Action
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"action"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.ActionList
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"actionList"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.AllowedValue
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"allowedValue"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.AllowedValueList
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"allowedValueList"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.AllowedValueRange
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"allowedValueRange"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.Argument
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"argument"`
  `public static final String` | `IN` | `"in"`
  `public static final String` | `OUT` | `"out"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.ArgumentList
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"argumentList"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.Device
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_DESCRIPTION_URI` | `"/description.xml"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_DISCOVERY_WAIT_TIME` | `300`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_LEASE_TIME` | `1800`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_PRESENTATION_URI` | `"/presentation"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_STARTUP_WAIT_TIME` | `1000`
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"device"`
  `public static final int` | `HTTP_DEFAULT_PORT` | `4004`
  `public static final String` | `UPNP_ROOTDEVICE` | `"upnp:rootdevice"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.DeviceList
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"deviceList"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.Icon
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"icon"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.IconList
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"iconList"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.RootDescription
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `MAJOR_ELEMENT` | `"major"`
  `public static final String` | `MINOR_ELEMENT` | `"minor"`
  `public static final String` | `ROOT_ELEMENT` | `"root"`
  `public static final String` | `ROOT_ELEMENT_NAMESPACE` | `"urn:schemas-upnp-org:device-1-0"`
  `public static final String` | `SERVICE_LIST_ELEMENT` | `"serviceList"`
  `public static final String` | `SPECVERSION_ELEMENT` | `"specVersion"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.Service
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"service"`
  `public static final String` | `MAJOR` | `"major"`
  `public static final String` | `MAJOR_VALUE` | `"1"`
  `public static final String` | `MINOR` | `"minor"`
  `public static final String` | `MINOR_VALUE` | `"0"`
  `public static final String` | `SCPD_ROOTNODE` | `"scpd"`
  `public static final String` | `SCPD_ROOTNODE_NS` | `"urn:schemas-upnp-org:service-1-0"`
  `public static final String` | `SPEC_VERSION` | `"specVersion"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.ServiceList
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"serviceList"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.ServiceStateTable
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"serviceStateTable"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.StateVariable
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"stateVariable"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.UPnP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CONFIGID_UPNP_ORG_MAX` | `16777215`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_EXPIRED_DEVICE_EXTRA_TIME` | `60`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_TTL` | `4`
  `public static final String` | `INMPR03` | `"INMPR03"`
  `public static final int` | `INMPR03_DISCOVERY_OVER_WIRELESS_COUNT` | `4`
  `public static final String` | `INMPR03_VERSION` | `"1.0"`
  `public static final String` | `NAME` | `"CyberLinkJava"`
  `public static final int` | `SERVER_RETRY_COUNT` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `USE_IPV6_ADMINISTRATIVE_SCOPE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `USE_IPV6_GLOBAL_SCOPE` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `USE_IPV6_LINK_LOCAL_SCOPE` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `USE_IPV6_SITE_LOCAL_SCOPE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `USE_IPV6_SUBNET_SCOPE` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `USE_LOOPBACK_ADDR` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `USE_ONLY_IPV4_ADDR` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `USE_ONLY_IPV6_ADDR` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `USE_SSDP_SEARCHRESPONSE_MULTIPLE_INTERFACES` | `8`
  `public static final String` | `VERSION` | `"3.0"`
  `public static final String` | `XML_CLASS_PROPERTTY` | `"cyberlink.upnp.xml.parser"`
  `public static final String` | `XML_DECLARATION` | `"<?xml version=\"1.0\" encoding=\"utf-8\"?>"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.UPnPStatus
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ACTION_FAILED` | `501`
  `public static final int` | `INVALID_ACTION` | `401`
  `public static final int` | `INVALID_ARGS` | `402`
  `public static final int` | `INVALID_VAR` | `404`
  `public static final int` | `OUT_OF_SYNC` | `403`
  `public static final int` | `PRECONDITION_FAILED` | `412`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.control.Control
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `NS` | `"u"`
  `public static final String` | `QUERY_SOAPACTION` | `"urn:schemas-upnp-org:control-1-0#QueryStateVariable"`
  `public static final String` | `QUERY_STATE_VARIABLE` | `"QueryStateVariable"`
  `public static final String` | `QUERY_STATE_VARIABLE_RESPONSE` | `"QueryStateVariableResponse"`
  `public static final String` | `RETURN` | `"return"`
  `public static final String` | `VAR_NAME` | `"varName"`
  `public static final String` | `XMLNS` | `"urn:schemas-upnp-org:control-1-0"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.control.ControlResponse
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `FAULT_CODE` | `"Client"`
  `public static final String` | `FAULT_STRING` | `"UPnPError"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.control.RenewSubscriber
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `INTERVAL` | `120L`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.device.Description
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `LOADING_EXCEPTION` | `"Couldn\'t load a specified description file "`
  `public static final String` | `NOROOT_EXCEPTION` | `"Couldn\'t find a root node"`
  `public static final String` | `NOROOTDEVICE_EXCEPTION` | `"Couldn\'t find a root device node"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.device.MAN
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DISCOVER` | `"ssdp:discover"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.device.NT
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `EVENT` | `"upnp:event"`
  `public static final String` | `ROOTDEVICE` | `"upnp:rootdevice"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.device.NTS
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ALIVE` | `"ssdp:alive"`
  `public static final String` | `BYEBYE` | `"ssdp:byebye"`
  `public static final String` | `PROPCHANGE` | `"upnp:propchange"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.device.ST
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ALL_DEVICE` | `"ssdp:all"`
  `public static final String` | `ROOT_DEVICE` | `"upnp:rootdevice"`
  `public static final String` | `URN_DEVICE` | `"urn:schemas-upnp-org:device:"`
  `public static final String` | `URN_SERVICE` | `"urn:schemas-upnp-org:service:"`
  `public static final String` | `UUID_DEVICE` | `"uuid"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.device.USN
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ROOTDEVICE` | `"upnp:rootdevice"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.event.PropertyList
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ELEM_NAME` | `"PropertyList"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.event.Subscription
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `INFINITE_STRING` | `"infinite"`
  `public static final int` | `INFINITE_VALUE` | `-1`
  `public static final String` | `SUBSCRIBE_METHOD` | `"SUBSCRIBE"`
  `public static final String` | `TIMEOUT_HEADER` | `"Second-"`
  `public static final String` | `UNSUBSCRIBE_METHOD` | `"UNSUBSCRIBE"`
  `public static final String` | `UUID` | `"uuid:"`
  `public static final String` | `XMLNS` | `"urn:schemas-upnp-org:event-1-0"`

- org.cybergarage.upnp.ssdp.SSDP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `ADDRESS` | `"239.255.255.250"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MSEARCH_MX` | `3`
  `public static final String` | `IPV6_ADMINISTRATIVE_ADDRESS` | `"FF04::C"`
  `public static final String` | `IPV6_GLOBAL_ADDRESS` | `"FF0E::C"`
  `public static final String` | `IPV6_LINK_LOCAL_ADDRESS` | `"FF02::C"`
  `public static final String` | `IPV6_SITE_LOCAL_ADDRESS` | `"FF05::C"`
  `public static final String` | `IPV6_SUBNET_ADDRESS` | `"FF03::C"`
  `public static final int` | `PORT` | `1900`
  `public static final int` | `RECV_MESSAGE_BUFSIZE` | `1024`

- org.cybergarage.xml.XML
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `CHARSET_UTF8` | `"utf-8"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_CONTENT_LANGUAGE` | `"en"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_CONTENT_TYPE` | `"text/xml; charset=\"utf-8\""`

## org.freenetproject.*

- org.freenetproject.DetectedIP
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final short` | `FULL_CONE_NAT` | `3`
  `public static final short` | `FULL_INTERNET` | `2`
  `public static final short` | `NO_UDP` | `8`
  `public static final short` | `NOT_SUPPORTED` | `1`
  `public static final short` | `PORT_RESTRICTED_NAT` | `5`
  `public static final short` | `RESTRICTED_CONE_NAT` | `4`
  `public static final short` | `SYMMETRIC_NAT` | `6`
  `public static final short` | `SYMMETRIC_UDP_FIREWALL` | `7`

- org.freenetproject.ForwardPort
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `PROTOCOL_TCP_IPV4` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `PROTOCOL_UDP_IPV4` | `17`

- org.freenetproject.ForwardPortStatus
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFINITE_FAILURE` | `-2`
  `public static final int` | `DEFINITE_SUCCESS` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `IN_PROGRESS` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `MAYBE_SUCCESS` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `PROBABLE_FAILURE` | `-1`
  `public static final int` | `PROBABLE_SUCCESS` | `2`

## org.json.*

- org.json.simple.org.json.simple.Yylex
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `STRING_BEGIN` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `YYEOF` | `-1`
  `public static final int` | `YYINITIAL` | `0`

## org.klomp.*

- org.klomp.snark.org.klomp.snark.ExtensionHandler
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `ID_COMMENT` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `ID_DHT` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `ID_HANDSHAKE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `ID_METADATA` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `ID_PEX` | `2`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_COMMENT` | `"ut_comment"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_DHT` | `"i2p_dht"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_METADATA` | `"ut_metadata"`
  `public static final String` | `TYPE_PEX` | `"i2p_pex"`

- org.klomp.snark.I2PSnarkUtil
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_COLLAPSE_PANELS` | `true`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_ENABLE_ADDCREATE` | `false`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_ENABLE_LIGHTBOX` | `true`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_SHOW_STATUSFILTER` | `false`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_STARTUP_DELAY` | `3`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_USE_DHT` | `true`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_USE_OPENTRACKERS` | `true`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_VARY_INBOUND_HOPS` | `false`
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_VARY_OUTBOUND_HOPS` | `false`
  `public static final String` | `EEPGET_USER_AGENT` | `"I2PSnark"`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_CONNECTIONS` | `300`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_BW` | `"i2cp.outboundBytesPerSecond"`

- org.klomp.snark.org.klomp.snark.MagnetState
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CHUNK_SIZE` | `16384`

- org.klomp.snark.MagnetURI
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `MAGGOT` | `"maggot://"`
  `public static final String` | `MAGNET` | `"magnet:"`
  `public static final String` | `MAGNET_FULL` | `"magnet:?xt=urn:btih:"`
  `public static final String` | `MAGNET_FULL_V2` | `"magnet:?xt=urn:btmh:"`

- org.klomp.snark.org.klomp.snark.Message
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final byte` | `ALLOWED_FAST` | `17`
  `static final byte` | `BITFIELD` | `5`
  `static final byte` | `CANCEL` | `8`
  `static final byte` | `CHOKE` | `0`
  `static final byte` | `EXTENSION` | `20`
  `static final byte` | `HASH_REJECT` | `23`
  `static final byte` | `HASH_REQUEST` | `21`
  `static final byte` | `HASHES` | `22`
  `static final byte` | `HAVE` | `4`
  `static final byte` | `HAVE_ALL` | `14`
  `static final byte` | `HAVE_NONE` | `15`
  `static final byte` | `INTERESTED` | `2`
  `static final byte` | `KEEP_ALIVE` | `-1`
  `static final byte` | `PIECE` | `7`
  `static final byte` | `PORT` | `9`
  `static final byte` | `REJECT` | `16`
  `static final byte` | `REQUEST` | `6`
  `static final byte` | `SUGGEST` | `13`
  `static final byte` | `UNCHOKE` | `1`
  `static final byte` | `UNINTERESTED` | `3`

- org.klomp.snark.Peer
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final long` | `CHECK_PERIOD` | `5000L`
  `static final int` | `RATE_DEPTH` | `3`

- org.klomp.snark.org.klomp.snark.PeerCoordinator
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final long` | `CHECK_PERIOD` | `5000L`
  `public static final long` | `MAX_INACTIVE` | `300000L`
  `public static final long` | `MAX_SEED_INACTIVE` | `180000L`
  `static final int` | `MAX_UPLOADERS` | `16`
  `static final int` | `RATE_DEPTH` | `3`

- org.klomp.snark.org.klomp.snark.PeerMonitorTask
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final long` | `MONITOR_PERIOD` | `10000L`

- org.klomp.snark.org.klomp.snark.PeerState
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_PIPELINE` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_PIPELINE` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `PARTSIZE` | `16384`

- org.klomp.snark.Snark
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `MAX_TOTAL_UPLOADERS` | `50`
  `static final int` | `MIN_TOTAL_UPLOADERS` | `10`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_CONNECTIONS` | `"i2psnark.maxConnections"`

- org.klomp.snark.SnarkManager
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `CONFIG_DIR_SUFFIX` | `".d"`
  `public static final String` | `CONFIG_FILE` | `"i2psnark.config"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_BACKUP_TRACKER` | `"http://opentracker.dg2.i2p/a"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_ENABLE_ADDCREATE` | `"false"`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_ENABLE_LIGHTBOX` | `"true"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MAX_FILES_PER_TORRENT` | `2000`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_MAX_UP_BW` | `1024`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_PREALLOCATE_FILES` | `"true"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_REFRESH_DELAY_SECS` | `5`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_SHOW_STATUSFILTER` | `"false"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_STARTUP_DELAY` | `3`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_THEME` | `"ubergine"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_TUNNEL_QUANTITY` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_DOWN_BW` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `MIN_UP_BW` | `5`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_AUTO_START` | `"i2psnark.autoStart"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_COLLAPSE_PANELS` | `"i2psnark.collapsePanels"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DIR` | `"i2psnark.dir"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_DOWNBW_MAX` | `"i2psnark.downbw.max"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_ADDCREATE` | `"i2psnark.enableAddCreate"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_ENABLE_LIGHTBOX` | `"i2psnark.enableLightbox"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_FILES_PUBLIC` | `"i2psnark.filesPublic"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_I2CP_HOST` | `"i2psnark.i2cpHost"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_I2CP_OPTS` | `"i2psnark.i2cpOptions"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_I2CP_PORT` | `"i2psnark.i2cpPort"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_FILES_PER_TORRENT` | `"i2psnark.maxFilesPerTorrent"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_MAX_MESSAGES` | `"i2psnark.maxLogMessages"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OLD_AUTO_START` | `"i2snark.autoStart"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_OPENTRACKERS` | `"i2psnark.opentrackers"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PAGE_SIZE` | `"i2psnark.pageSize"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PREALLOCATE_FILES` | `"i2psnark.preallocateFiles"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PRIVATETRACKERS` | `"i2psnark.privatetrackers"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_REFRESH_DELAY` | `"i2psnark.refreshSeconds"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_SHOW_STATUSFILTER` | `"i2psnark.showStatusFilter"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_STARTUP_DELAY` | `"i2psnark.startupDelay"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_THEME` | `"i2psnark.theme"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TORRENT_CREATE_FILTERS` | `"i2psnark.torrent_create_filters"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TORRENT_FILTERS_CONFIG` | `"filters.conf"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_TRACKERS` | `"i2psnark.trackers"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_UPBW_MAX` | `"i2psnark.upbw.max"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_UPLOADERS_TOTAL` | `"i2psnark.uploaders.total"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_VARY_INBOUND_HOPS` | `"i2psnark.varyInboundHops"`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_VARY_OUTBOUND_HOPS` | `"i2psnark.varyOutboundHops"`
  `public static final String` | `RC_PROP_THEME` | `"routerconsole.theme"`
  `public static final String` | `RC_PROP_UNIVERSAL_THEMING` | `"routerconsole.universal.theme"`

- org.klomp.snark.Storage
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_PREALLOCATE_FILES` | `true`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_PIECE_SIZE` | `67108864`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_PIECES` | `65536`
  `public static final long` | `MAX_TOTAL_SIZE` | `4398046511104L`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_NORMAL` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `PRIORITY_SKIP` | `-9`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_PREALLOCATE_FILES` | `"i2psnark.preallocateFiles"`

- org.klomp.snark.TrackerClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `PORT` | `6881`

- org.klomp.snark.org.klomp.snark.UDPTrackerClient
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `EVENT_COMPLETED` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `EVENT_NONE` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `EVENT_STARTED` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `EVENT_STOPPED` | `3`

- org.klomp.snark.comments.Comment
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_NAME_LEN` | `32`

- org.klomp.snark.comments.CommentSet
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_SIZE` | `256`

- org.klomp.snark.dht.KRPC
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DHT_FILE_SUFFIX` | `".dht.dat"`
  `public static final boolean` | `SECURE_NID` | `true`

- org.klomp.snark.dht.org.klomp.snark.dht.NodeInfo
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `LENGTH` | `54`

- org.klomp.snark.web.I2PSnarkServlet
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final char` | `HELLIP` | `8230`
  `static final int` | `MAX_DISPLAYED_FILENAME_LENGTH` | `255`
  `public static final String` | `PROP_CONFIG_FILE` | `"i2psnark.configFile"`
  `public static final String` | `WARBASE` | `"/.res/"`

## org.minidns.*

- org.minidns.dnslabel.DnsLabel
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `MAX_LABEL_LENGTH_IN_OCTETS` | `63`
  `public static final boolean` | `VALIDATE` | `true`

- org.minidns.dnsname.DnsName
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `MAX_DNSNAME_LENGTH_IN_OCTETS` | `255`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_LABELS` | `128`
  `public static final boolean` | `VALIDATE` | `true`

- org.minidns.edns.Edns
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `FLAG_DNSSEC_OK` | `32768`

- org.minidns.record.DNSKEY
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_REVOKE` | `128`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_SECURE_ENTRY_POINT` | `1`
  `public static final short` | `FLAG_ZONE` | `256`
  `public static final byte` | `PROTOCOL_RFC4034` | `3`

- org.minidns.record.NSEC3
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final byte` | `FLAG_OPT_OUT` | `1`

## org.rrd4j.*

- org.rrd4j.core.DataHolder
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_POOL_USAGE_POLICY` | `false`

- org.rrd4j.core.DsDef
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `FORCE_ZEROS_FOR_NANS_SUFFIX` | `"!"`

- org.rrd4j.core.Header
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `DEFAULT_SIGNATURE` | `"RRD4J, version 0.1"`
  `static final String` | `RRDTOOL_VERSION1` | `"0001"`
  `static final String` | `RRDTOOL_VERSION3` | `"0003"`
  `static final String` | `SIGNATURE` | `"RRD4J"`
  `static final int` | `SIGNATURE_LENGTH` | `5`

- org.rrd4j.core.RrdBackendAnnotation
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final boolean` | `DEFAULT_CACHING_ALLOWED` | `true`

- org.rrd4j.core.RrdBackendFactory
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULTFACTORY` | `"NIO"`

- org.rrd4j.core.RrdDb
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final String` | `PREFIX_RRDTool` | `"rrdtool:/"`
  `public static final String` | `PREFIX_XML` | `"xml:/"`
  `static final int` | `XML_BUFFER_CAPACITY` | `100000`

- org.rrd4j.core.RrdDbPool
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `INITIAL_CAPACITY` | `200`

- org.rrd4j.core.RrdDef
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `DEFAULT_INITIAL_SHIFT` | `-10L`
  `public static final long` | `DEFAULT_STEP` | `300L`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULTVERSION` | `2`

- org.rrd4j.core.RrdNioBackendFactory
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_SYNC_CORE_POOL_SIZE` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_SYNC_PERIOD` | `300`

- org.rrd4j.core.org.rrd4j.core.RrdPrimitive
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `RRD_DOUBLE` | `2`
  `static final int` | `RRD_INT` | `0`
  `static final int` | `RRD_LONG` | `1`
  `static final int` | `RRD_STRING` | `3`
  `static final int` | `STRING_LENGTH` | `20`

- org.rrd4j.core.RrdSafeFileBackendFactory
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final long` | `LOCK_RETRY_PERIOD` | `50L`
  `public static final long` | `LOCK_WAIT_TIME` | `3000L`

- org.rrd4j.core.Util
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `ISO_DATE_FORMAT` | `"yyyy-MM-dd HH:mm:ss"`
  `public static final double` | `MAX_DOUBLE` | `1.7976931348623157E308`
  `public static final long` | `MAX_LONG` | `9223372036854775807L`
  `public static final double` | `MIN_DOUBLE` | `-1.7976931348623157E308`
  `public static final long` | `MIN_LONG` | `-9223372036854775807L`
  `static final String` | `PATTERN` | `"0.0000000000E00"`
  `static final String` | `RRD4J_DIR` | `"rrd4j-demo"`

- org.rrd4j.core.XmlWriter
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `INDENT_STR` | `" "`

- org.rrd4j.core.jrrd.org.rrd4j.core.jrrd.Constants
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `CF_NAM_SIZE` | `20`
  `public static final String` | `COOKIE` | `"RRD"`
  `public static final int` | `DS_NAM_SIZE` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `DST_SIZE` | `20`
  `public static final double` | `FLOAT_COOKIE` | `8.642135E130`
  `public static final int` | `LAST_DS_LEN` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `MAX_SUPPORTED_VERSION` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `SIZE_OF_DOUBLE` | `8`
  `public static final String` | `UNDEFINED_VERSION` | `"UNDEF"`
  `public static final int` | `UNDEFINED_VERSION_AS_INT` | `-1`
  `public static final int` | `VERSION_WITH_LAST_UPDATE_SEC` | `3`

- org.rrd4j.core.timespec.TimeSpec
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final int` | `TYPE_ABSOLUTE` | `0`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_END` | `2`
  `static final int` | `TYPE_START` | `1`

- org.rrd4j.core.timespec.org.rrd4j.core.timespec.TimeToken
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `AM` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `APR` | `31`
  `public static final int` | `AUG` | `35`
  `public static final int` | `COLON` | `24`
  `public static final int` | `DAYS` | `15`
  `public static final int` | `DEC` | `39`
  `public static final int` | `DOT` | `23`
  `public static final int` | `END` | `11`
  `public static final int` | `EOF` | `-1`
  `public static final int` | `FEB` | `29`
  `public static final int` | `FRI` | `45`
  `public static final int` | `HOURS` | `14`
  `public static final int` | `ID` | `26`
  `public static final int` | `JAN` | `28`
  `public static final int` | `JUL` | `34`
  `public static final int` | `JUN` | `33`
  `public static final int` | `JUNK` | `27`
  `public static final int` | `MAR` | `30`
  `public static final int` | `MAY` | `32`
  `public static final int` | `MIDNIGHT` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `MINUS` | `22`
  `public static final int` | `MINUTES` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `MON` | `41`
  `public static final int` | `MONTHS` | `17`
  `public static final int` | `MONTHS_MINUTES` | `19`
  `public static final int` | `NOON` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `NOV` | `38`
  `public static final int` | `NOW` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `NUMBER` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `OCT` | `37`
  `public static final int` | `PLUS` | `21`
  `public static final int` | `PM` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `SAT` | `46`
  `public static final int` | `SECONDS` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `SEP` | `36`
  `public static final int` | `SLASH` | `25`
  `public static final int` | `START` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `SUN` | `40`
  `public static final int` | `TEATIME` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `THU` | `44`
  `public static final int` | `TODAY` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `TOMORROW` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `TUE` | `42`
  `public static final int` | `WED` | `43`
  `public static final int` | `WEEKS` | `16`
  `public static final int` | `YEARS` | `18`
  `public static final int` | `YESTERDAY` | `6`

- org.rrd4j.data.DataProcessor
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final double` | `DEFAULT_PERCENTILE` | `95.0`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_PIXEL_COUNT` | `600`

- org.rrd4j.data.LinearInterpolator
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `INTERPOLATE_LEFT` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `INTERPOLATE_LINEAR` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `INTERPOLATE_REGRESSION` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `INTERPOLATE_RIGHT` | `1`

- org.rrd4j.graph.org.rrd4j.graph.PrintText
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `static final String` | `UNIT_MARKER` | `"([^%]?)%(s|S)"`

- org.rrd4j.graph.RrdGraphConstants
  Modifier and Type | Constant Field | Value
  --- | --- | ---
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_ARROW` | `8`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_BACK` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_CANVAS` | `0`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_FONT` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_FRAME` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_GRID` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_MGRID` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_SHADEA` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_SHADEB` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_XAXIS` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `COLOR_YAXIS` | `10`
  `public static final int` | `DAY` | `5`
  `public static final double` | `DEFAULT_BASE` | `1000.0`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_END` | `"now"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_HEIGHT` | `100`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_IMAGE_FORMAT` | `"gif"`
  `public static final float` | `DEFAULT_IMAGE_QUALITY` | `0.800000011920929f`
  `public static final String` | `DEFAULT_START` | `"end-1d"`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_UNITS_LENGTH` | `9`
  `public static final int` | `DEFAULT_WIDTH` | `400`
  `public static final int` | `FRIDAY` | `6`
  `public static final String` | `HH_MM` | `"HH:mm"`
  `public static final int` | `HOUR` | `11`
  `public static final String` | `IN_MEMORY_IMAGE` | `"-"`
  `public static final double` | `LEGEND_BOX` | `0.7`
  `public static final double` | `LEGEND_BOX_SPACE` | `1.2`
  `public static final int` | `LEGEND_INTERSPACING` | `2`
  `public static final double` | `LEGEND_LEADING` | `1.2`
  `public static final double` | `LEGEND_LEADING_SMALL` | `0.7`
  `public static final int` | `MINUTE` | `12`
  `public static final int` | `MONDAY` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `MONTH` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `PADDING_BOTTOM` | `6`
  `public static final int` | `PADDING_LEFT` | `0`
  `public static final double` | `PADDING_LEGEND` | `2.1`
  `public static final int` | `PADDING_PLOT` | `2`
  `public static final int` | `PADDING_RIGHT` | `20`
  `public static final int` | `PADDING_TITLE` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `PADDING_TOP` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `PADDING_VLABEL` | `8`
  `public static final String` | `PROPERTYFONTBOLD` | `"org.rrd4j.font.bold"`
  `public static final String` | `PROPERTYFONTBOLDURL` | `"org.rrd4j.font.bold.url"`
  `public static final String` | `PROPERTYFONTPLAIN` | `"org.rrd4j.font.plain"`
  `public static final String` | `PROPERTYFONTPLAINURL` | `"org.rrd4j.font.plain.url"`
  `public static final String` | `PROPERTYFONTSPROPERTIES` | `"org.rrd4j.fonts.properties"`
  `public static final String` | `PROPERTYFONTSURL` | `"org.rrd4j.fonts.properties.url"`
  `public static final int` | `SATURDAY` | `7`
  `public static final int` | `SECOND` | `13`
  `public static final int` | `SUNDAY` | `1`
  `public static final int` | `THURSDAY` | `5`
  `public static final int` | `TUESDAY` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `WEDNESDAY` | `4`
  `public static final int` | `WEEK` | `3`
  `public static final int` | `YEAR` | `1`